

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **PROVIDER DIRECTORY** | |
| This directory provides a list of Umpqua Health Alliance (UHA) providers. Some providers may have been added or removed after this directory was printed.  For the most up-to-date information about UHA providers, you may call:  **Member Services:** (541) 229-4UHA or (541) 229-4842  TTY (541) 440-6304 or (888) 877-6304  Hours: Monday – Friday 8 am - 5 pm  Members will receive a written notice of the availability of the Provider Directory on both its website and, upon a request, in written hard copy. Copies of the Provider Directory are made available in another language, large print, Braille, CD, tape or another alternate format at no cost to the member.  **If you need another language, large print, Braille, CD, tape or another format, call Member Services at 541-229-4842  TTY 541-440-6304.**  **Si necesita la información en otro idioma, letra grande, Braille, CD, cinta de audio u otro formato, llame al departamento de Atención al Cliente al 541-229-4842 and TTY 541-440-6304.**  Umpqua Health Alliance  3031 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  [www.umpquahealth.com](http://www.umpquahealth.com) | |

KEY/LEGEND

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Age Range:**  **Hours:**  **Address:**  **Phone: F:** (Fax)  **Accepting New Patients:** Yes / No  **Web site:**  **Language:** Language Spoken  **ADA Compliance:** Yes / No  **Cultural Competency:** Yes / No  **Age Range Provider is only open to:** | **Office Hours:** |
| **NB** -Newborn to 18 years of age | **M** - Monday |
| **(> 15)** -15 years of age and older | **T** - Tuesday |
| **(> 16)** -16 years of age and older | **W** -Wednesday |
| **(> 18)** -18 years of age and older | **H** -Thursday |
| **(> 19)** -19 years of age and older | **F** -Friday |
| **(> 65)** -65 years of age and older | **Sat** -Saturday |
|  | **Sun** -Sunday |
| **Language Spoken, other than English (EN)** |  |
| **(AR)** -Arabic | **(PL)** -Polish |
| **(BN)** -Bengali / Bangla  **(BS)** – Bosnian  (**MY**) - Burmese  **(CAN) –** Cantonese  (AM) – Ethiopian-Amharic  **(FI) -** Filipino | **(PT)** –Portuguese  **(PJ)** – Punjabi  **(RO)** –Romanian  (**RU**) - Russian |
| **(FR)** -French |  |
| **(DE)** –German  **(Far)** - Farsi | **(SL)** – Sign Language  **(SM**) - Samoan |
| **(HI)** -Hindi / Hindu  (**HMN)** - Hmong  **(IG)** - Igbo | (**ES**) – Spanish  (**SW)** – Swahili  (**SV)** – Swedish |
| **(IT)** –Italian  **(KN)** – Kannada  (**KO**) - Korean | (**TL)** – Tagalog  (**TA)** – Tamil |
| **(LA)** -Latin | **(TE**) – Telugu  (**BO**) – Tibetian  (**TO**) - Tonga |
| **(NE)** -Nepali  **(MA)** –Mandarin  (**MR**) – Marathi  **Mien** | **(TU)** – Turkish  (**UK**) – Ukrainian  **(UR)** – Urdu  (**VI**) - Vietnamese  (**YO**) - Yoruba |
|  |  |

Table of Contents

[PRIMARY CARE PROVIDER 7](#_Toc144968219)

[FEDERALLY QUALIFIED HEALTH CENTER 16](#_Toc144968220)

[RURAL HEALTH CLINIC 18](#_Toc144968221)

[MENTAL HEALTH 19](#_Toc144968222)

[SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER (SUD) 34](#_Toc144968223)

[PSYCHIATRIC RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT 38](#_Toc144968224)

[SPECIALTY CARE PROVIDER TYPE 40](#_Toc144968225)

[ALLERGY, ASTHMA & IMMUNOLOGY 40](#_Toc144968226)

[ANESTHESIOLOGY 40](#_Toc144968227)

[AUDIOLOGY 41](#_Toc144968228)

[CARDIOLOGY 42](#_Toc144968229)

[CHIROPRACTIC 42](#_Toc144968230)

[DERMATOLOGY 43](#_Toc144968231)

[DIABETIC EDUCATION AND MANAGEMENT 44](#_Toc144968232)

[ENDOCRINOLOGY 44](#_Toc144968233)

[EMERGENCY AND URGENT CARE 44](#_Toc144968234)

[GASTROENTEROLOGY 46](#_Toc144968235)

[INFECTIOUS DISEASE 46](#_Toc144968236)

[INTERNAL MEDICINE 46](#_Toc144968237)

[HOME CARE & HOSPICE 48](#_Toc144968238)

[HOSPITALISTS 49](#_Toc144968239)

[LONG-TERM SERVICES & SUPPORTS (LTSS) 49](#_Toc144968240)

[NEONATAL/PERINATAL MEDICINE 52](#_Toc144968241)

[NEPHROLOGY 52](#_Toc144968242)

[NEUROPSYCHOLOGY 53](#_Toc144968243)

[NEUROLOGY 53](#_Toc144968244)

[OBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY 53](#_Toc144968245)

[OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY / SPEECH THERAPY 55](#_Toc144968246)

[ONCOLOGY AND HEMATOLOGY 57](#_Toc144968247)

[OPHTHALMOLOGY 58](#_Toc144968248)

[OPTOMETRY 59](#_Toc144968249)

[ORTHOPEDICS 62](#_Toc144968250)

[OTOLARYNGOLOGY 63](#_Toc144968251)

[PATHOLOGISTS 63](#_Toc144968252)

[PEDIATRICS 64](#_Toc144968253)

[PHYSICAL MEDICINE AND REHABILITATION 65](#_Toc144968254)

[PHYSICAL THERAPY 65](#_Toc144968255)

[PODIATRY 65](#_Toc144968256)

[PULMONARY DISEASE AND SLEEP MEDICINE 66](#_Toc144968257)

[RADIATION ONCOLOGY 67](#_Toc144968258)

[RADIOLOGY 67](#_Toc144968259)

[RHEUMATOLOGY 68](#_Toc144968260)

[REGISTERED DIETICIAN 69](#_Toc144968261)

[SURGERY – GENERAL 71](#_Toc144968262)

[SURGERY – ORTHOPEDIC 71](#_Toc144968263)

[TELEMEDICINE 73](#_Toc144968264)

[UROLOGY 73](#_Toc144968265)

[INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY 74](#_Toc144968266)

[WOUND CARE 74](#_Toc144968267)

[ORAL CARE PROVIDERS 76](#_Toc144968268)

[DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT 81](#_Toc144968269)

[HOSPITALS 83](#_Toc144968270)

[LABORATORIES 84](#_Toc144968271)

[PARTICIPATING PHARMACY LIST 85](#_Toc144968272)

[CANYONVILLE 85](#_Toc144968273)

[COTTAGE GROVE 85](#_Toc144968274)

[MYRTLE CREEK 85](#_Toc144968275)

[REEDSPORT 85](#_Toc144968276)

[ROSEBURG 86](#_Toc144968277)

[SUTHERLIN 87](#_Toc144968278)

[WINSTON 87](#_Toc144968279)

# PRIMARY CARE PROVIDER

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Canyonville Health & Urgent Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 6:00p F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed for lunch: 12:00p – 1:30p  115 NW Pine St  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-4211 F (541) 839-4983  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: https://www.chucweb.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, HI, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | COOKSLEY, RICHARD PA  GAMBILL, JON PA  TIWARI, ANANDITA MD (ES,HI) (>16) |
|  |  |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center Canyonville***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  480 Wartahoo Ln  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-1345 F (855) 670-1788  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | JAMES, ANDREA FNP  PRUDENCIO, STEVEN FNP  TOVEY, MICAH DPM  WILLMAN, SHELLI RD  BEHAVIORAL HEALTH:  BAKAITIS, JAMES LPC  COTTON, KIMBERLY PMHNP (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  DELGADO, ANDREW LCSW (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  GARZA, LACHELLE QMHP-R  HENDERSON, HUGH MD (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  TUCKER, MORIAH PMHNP |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2589 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-8533 F (855) 670-1788  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | TALLEY, KIMBERLY FNP  TOVEY, MICAH DPM  WILLMAN, SHELLI RD  BEHAVIORAL HEALTH:  BLEMMEL, CARLY LPC  COTTON, KIMBERLY PMHNP (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  DELGADO, ANDREW LCSW (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  HENDERSON, HUGH MD (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  TUCKER, MORIAH PMHNP  VEGA, VANESSA LPC |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2570 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BANCROFT, CLYDE PA  BECK, CHRISTY CHW  BOGARDUS, KAITLYN PA  BOGGIO, ELIZABETH MD  BONDS, BRANDON MD  CLYDE, PATRICK MD (ES)  CROSS, MICHAELA CHW  DAVIS, ANDREA CHW  GOEBEL, SCOTT PA  GRAHAM, MICHAEL PA  HANSON, DELANIE PA-C  HART, LORI PMHNP  JAMES, CYNTHIA CHW  LYNN, CECELIA CHW  MORAN, ARIEL CHW  MYHILL, DAVID CHW  PATTERSON, DAVID MD  POWERS, STACY CHW  RACINE, MICHAEL MD  THAWANI, MUKESH MD (HOSPITALIST)  YECHA, DAVID DO (ES) |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine Sutherlin***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  249 Dakota St  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 529-4711 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BREWER, NATALIE PA-C  CRANLEY, CHRISTINA PA-C  MYERS, DUSTIN MD  MOFFETT, NATALIE MD (ES)  STEELE, MARTIN MD |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine South***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  145 NE Broadway St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 863-3146 F (541) 863-3226  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | JOHNSON, JACQUELINE DO  MARTIN, AMY CHW  SKINNER, KRISTINA FNP  STEVENS, KIMBERLLY FNP |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine and Women’s Health***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1937 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 677-7462  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, RO, IG, YO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ANDERSON, PAMELA DO (ES)  BLAINE, ALEXANDRA PA-C  BRITTAIN, SHELLEY MD (>18)  DAUER, ANCA DO (RO, ES)  ELLIS, SUSAN PMHNP  EMO, ALYSSA DO  HANNA, STACIE CNM  MELTON, RYAN PhD, LPC  MILLER, AMBER DO  NICHOLS, MICHAEL DO  OKENYE, EMMANUEL DO (IG,YO)  OLER, ELIZABETH MD  PARRISH, BRITAIN MD  POWELL, MARY MD  POWELL, TIMOTHY MD  SATHIANATHAN, JAIRUS MD  STARK, MATTHEW PA-C  WADE, KOLBY CNM  YECHA, SHAINA DO |
|  |  |
| ***Family Tree Medical Clinic***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:30p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:00p  2508 NW Medical Park Dr  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-5225 F (541) 229-4777  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | AGSTEN, SARAH DO  (0 – 18, family with approval) |
| ***Holmes Family Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Lunch 12-1:00  2564 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 126  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-7718 F (541) 315-7125  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HOLMES, HEATHER MD |
| ***Angela Jones MD, PC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M 8:00a – 5:00p, T-H 7:00a – 5:00p, F 7:00a – 4:30p  Closed 12:00-1:00  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 427  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6322 F (866) 761-0278  Accepting new patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | JONES, ANGELA MD  (also see Internal Medicine) |
| ***Gerald Jaworski, MD, PC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p, Friday 9:00a–12:00p  Closed: 12:30p – 1:30p  2282 NW Troost St, Ste 101  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-0609 F (541) 440-9387  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | JAWORSKI, GERALD MD |
| ***KidsDocs, PC***  Age Range 0-18  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:15p lunch 12:15-1:15  201 NW Medical Loop, Ste 170  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-5437 F (541) 464-5441  Accepting New Patients: No  Web Site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | GROSHONG, JACQUELYN MD (0 – 18) |
| ***Mark C. Phillips, MD***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M, T, H 8:00a – 5:00p, W, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 2:00p  860 N Myrtle Rd  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 863-3410 F (541) 863-6435  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | PHILLIPS, MARK MD (ES) |
| ***North River Pediatrics, LLC***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p, lunch 12-1  3369 NE Stephens St Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 677-6116 F (541) 957-5181  Accepting New Patients: No  Web Site: <http://www.nrpeds.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | GALLANT, BETH DO  (See also – Pediatrics) |
|  |  |
| ***Rola P. Baker, MD***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:30a – 5:00p, F 8:30a – 12:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:30p  2282 NW Troost St, Ste 102  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-9128 F (541) 440-9130  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | BAKER, ROLA MD (ES) |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Primary Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 7:00a - 6:00p F 7:00a – 5:00p  671 SW Main St  Winston, OR 97496  (541) 492-4550 F (541) 492-4556  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN,ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DEWBRE, SUZANNE FNP  DHILLON, DEBORAH LCSW  FRAKES, KIMIE LCSW  HURLOCKER, TONI PMHNP  MCAVOY, JACOB PA-C  RUSSELL, JONATHAN PA-C (ES)  SEAL, WENDELYN LCSW |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Primary Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 7:00a – 6:00p, F 7:00a – 5:00p  621 W Madrone St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-3500 F (541) 957-3003  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CHOATE, LAURANCE MD  CLARK, JAYSON LPC  DEAN, MARCY FNP  GARWOOD, MARY CHRISTINE FNP  GOHMAN, JENNIE A-GNPC  HANSEN, JAIME FNP  JEFFERS, STEVEN MD  LARSEN, TISHA PMHNP  LEDER, CARL PA-C  MCNAMARA, MICHAEL PMHNP  MEYER, SKYLER FNP  YATES, BRYAN MD |
| ***Aviva Health Center Glide***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 6:00p  Closed for lunch 12:30-1:30  20170 N Umpqua Hwy  Glide, OR 97443  (541) 496-3489 F (844) 842-2508  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BIGHAM, MICHAEL FNP |
| ***Aviva Health Center Myrtle Creek***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M - F 8:00a – 6:00p  790 S Main St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 860-4070 F (844) 842-2508  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BIGHAM, MICHAEL FNP |
| ***Aviva Health Center North County***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: T, F 8:00a – 5:00p, Closed 12:00p – 1:00p  316 West A Ave  Drain, OR 97435  (541) 804-1717 F (844) 842-2508  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DILCHER, KANANI MD |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a - 6:00p  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 x159 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | FAMILY MEDICINE:  ANDREWS, NATHAN MD  BLUMENSTEIN, BETH MD  RICHARDS, JAY DO  SUHR, SHANNON FNP  CULBERHOUSE, TAYLOR THW  HADDOCK, LAUREN LD, RDN  LEATHERMAN, CRYSTAL RD  PEDIATRICS:  DANNENHOFFER, ROBERT MD  JONES, NATALIE FNP  ROTH, AMELIA MD  WELLS, RACHELLE PNP  WOMEN’S HEALTH:  STEARMAN, HEATHER MD  CARHART, KIRSTIN CNM, NP |
| ***Aviva Health Center Sutherlin***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  123 Ponderosa Dr  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-3788 F (844) 842-2508  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BASHAM, DERWOOD DO  KULACZ-MCNETT, ANNA PA-C (2>)  SEELEY, KODY DO  PEDIATRICS:  WELLS, RACHELLE PNP (FRIDAY ONLY) |
| ***Jorgensen Family Medicine PC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M 9:00a -5:00p, T,W,H 8:00a-4:15p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:30p  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 140  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-6553 F (541) 677-7023  Accepting New Patients: Babies and Children only  Web site: [www.jorgensenfamilymed.com](http://www.jorgensenfamilymed.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | JORGENSEN, LAYNE DO  JORGENSEN, STEVEN DO |
| ***Umpqua Health Newton Creek***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:00a - 5:00p  Lunch 12:00-1:00  3031 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 229-7038 F (541) 464-4474  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.umpquahealthclinic.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CAPANNOLO, CRISTINA DO  COOK, JAMES FNP  HOYNE, JAMES DO  LEATON, JOYCE THW  WEEKS, RAVEN FNP-C |
| ***Umpqua Internal Medicine***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p, Closed: 12:30p – 2:00p  2510 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 176  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-2254 F (541) 672-3952  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, RO, FR, DE  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [TOTOIAN, DORU MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=213)  (RO,FR,DE)  (See also – Internal Medicine) |
| ***Umpqua Valley Internists, PC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M,T,H 8:00a–5:00p, W 8:00a – 12:30p  Closed: 12:30p–1:30p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 423  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6323 F (541) 440-6399  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [TOWNSEND, WILLIAM MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=214) (ES) (> 18)  (See also – Internal Medicine) |
| ***Valley Ridge Family Medicine***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 1:30p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:00p  2282 NW Troost St, Ste 103  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-4798 F (541) 957-5590  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | GARNER, AMANDA PA (ES)  HANSEN, AIMEE FNP  SPERRY, KIERSTEN PA-C  [TODD, RODNEY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=251) (0 – 18) |
| ***White Oak Medical Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M,T,H,F 8:00a – 5:00p  W 8:00a – 6:00p  S 8:00a – 2:00p  340 NW Medical Loop  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-5907 F (541) 464-8481  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: <http://whiteoakmc.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, FR  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [BOLDUC, DIANE MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=251) (FR)  [HEBERT, MARIE MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=381) (FR)  HEBERT, RACHEL FNP (FR)  HEBERT, EMANUELLE FNP (FR)  TRAMMELL, SHANNON PA |
|  |  |

# FEDERALLY QUALIFIED HEALTH CENTER

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare***  Hours: M – F 7:00a - 6:00p  671 SW Main St  Winston, OR 97496  (541) 492-4550  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://south-river.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ***Aviva Health Center Glide***  Hours: M, H 8:00a – 5:00p  20170 North Umpqua Highway Glide, OR 97443  (541) 496-3504  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes |
| ***Aviva Health Center Myrtle Creek***  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 6:00p  790 S Main St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 860-4070  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 6:00p  150 NE Kenneth Ford  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/><https://south-river.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | |
| ***Aviva Health Center North County***  Hours: F 8:00a – 5:00p, Closed 12:00p – 1:00p  316 West A Ave  Drain, OR 97435  (541) 804-1717 F (541) 459-3870  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare***  Hours: M – H 7:00a – 5:00p  621 W Madrone St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-3500 F (541) 957-3003  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://south-river.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | |
| ***Aviva Health Center Sutherlin***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  123 Ponderosa Dr  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-3788 F (844) 842-2508  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes |  | |

# RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| [***Evergreen Family Medicine***](http://efmpc.com/)  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2570 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-7200  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site:  <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No | [***Evergreen Family Medicine***](http://efmpc.com/) ***- South***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  145 NE Broadway St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 863-3146  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site:  <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/> Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No |
| [***Evergreen Family Medicine***](http://efmpc.com/) ***and Women’s Health***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1937 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/](http://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, RO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No | [***Umpqua Health Newton C***](http://www.urmcroseburg.org/)***reek***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  3031 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 229-7038 F (541) 464-4474  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.umpquahealthclinic.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No |
|  |  | |
|  |  | |

# MENTAL HEALTH

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Mental Health Division***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  621 W Madrone St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-3532 F (541) 440-3554  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line**: (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BARTKUS, JOYCE PSI, QMHA  BROWN, KELSEY QMHA  BUTTERFIELD, BRENDA QMHA  CLARK, LARRY QMHA  COOK, LISA QMHA  CRAWFORD, LORETTA QMHA  DUGAN, EMMA QMHP  FARMER, JOHNNY THW,PSS  FARRAND, BARBARA LPC  FOX, ALLISON QMHP  HARRIS, KENDRA CSWA  HATCHER, JERAMIAH LPC  HOLST, JEREMY QMHA  ISHMAEL, ERICA LPC  JOHNSON, HEATHER LCSW  JOHNSTON, CATHERINE THW, PSS  KENT, CYNTHIA QMHP  KROLL, REBEKAH QMHA  LAFITTE, ARRON QMHP  LEICHNER, MELISSA QMHA-I  MANKINS, MICHAEL QMHA  MACARTHUR, AARON QMHA  MCCLAIN, MANDILYNN QMHP  MCDONALD, CHERYL CSWA  MILLER, ALEXANDRA LPC  PERRY, JAIMIE QMHA  PETERS, KATHLEEN LCSW  PUGH-HUNTER, ROSA QMHA  RAPPE, ELLE LMSW  RUDD, JAMIQUAN QMHP  SANDERS, ERIC LPCA  SAYLES, KIMBERLY QMHP  SCHAEFER, DONALD QMHP  SHIRTCLIFF, CINDY LCSW  THORNTON, KAREN QMHP  WAGGONER, MARY QMHA-I  WALTON, SHALENE QMHA-R  WAREHAM, JEFF QMHA-I  YRAGUEN, URIAH THW/PSS  ZANNI, KEYANA QMHA |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare SUD Division***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  621 W Madrone St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-2691 F (541) 673-5642  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line**: (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ALM, RICKY CRM  BISHOP, KATIE CADC-I  CHANDLER, CHANEL CADC  CHRISTOPHERSEN, SASHA CADC II  CLARK, AIMEE CADC-II  CUBBAGE, KAILY CRM  ELLSWORTH, MICHELLE LCSW  FOX, DAWN CADC  GORMAN, KATIE QMHA  GREGORY, CHELSEA CADC  HAABY, WILLIE CADC I  HUBER, CHRISTA CRM  HUSKEY, NICOLE CRM  KRAMER, BRIANNA CADC  LARECY, RICHARD CADC II  MARTIN, KEITH CRM  MOAN, CRYSTAL CADC  MOLINA, DANIEL CRM  OTTENBREIT, ULRIKE CADC II  PALMER, BRADY CADC, PSS, THW  PLOUB, ANN CADC I  RITSON, NATASHA CADC  SLAY, SHELBY CADC II  VILLALOBOS, KACEY CRM  WATSON, ABIGAIL CADC-II  YARBROUGH, CHELSEA CADC |
|  |  |
|  |  |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare SUD Division Opioid Treatment Program***  Age range: 18-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  548 SE Jackson St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-2691 F (541) 440-3554  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line:** (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BIRCH, CYNDI CADC  BLUM, STEVEN MD  FOX, WADE DO  WILLIAMS, WHITNEY CADC-R |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Mental Health Division***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p closed 12:00-1:00  548 SE Jackson St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-3532 F (541) 440-3554  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line:** (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BARTKUS, AMANDA PSS  BLOCK, HOLLY LPCA  BOTKIN, ROBERT QMHA  BUSHNELL, JEDANNDRILA QMHP  CHAMBERS, VERA QMHP  DUNLAP, DAWN QMHA  ELLERY, RACHELLE LMFT  HARGRAVES, JULIE LCSW  HARVEY, NICHOLAS QMHA  HILFERS, EMILY QMHA  HOFFMEISTER, CLAYTON QMHP  HUFFAKER, CELESTE CSW  JASSO, EDDIE QMHA-R  KEAST, DAWN QMHP  KNIGHT, KRISTIE QMHA  LE VERE, ABIGAIL QMHP  MATZ, NICHOLE QMHA-I  MCKENZIE, ANISA QMHP  NEWEY, JOHN QMHA  ROYAL, BRENDA LPC  SIMON, JENNIFER QMHA  SMITH, CHRISTINA QMHA  TRIPP, REBEKAH LCSW  TROTTER, CORY QMHP  VAN WAGENEN, CAITLIN QMHP  WAFER, KATIE QMHA  WILKINSON, AMBER LCSW  ZIMMER, TONI LCSW |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare SUD Division Youth Residential Program***  Age Range: 14-18  2064 SE Douglas St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-5119 F (541) 957-3734  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line:** (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ALLISON, ANDREA CADC-I  FARLEY, RONALD CADC II  LINNE, DAWN LCSW  POPE-SCHAEDLER, MARY CADC I  SPRINGER, ALLAN CADC-I |
|  |  |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare SUD Division Adult Residential Program***  Age Range: 18-99  3099 NE Diamond Lake Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-3469 F (541) 672-8072  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line:** (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BOSCH, PATRICIA CADC II  BRUNO, MICHAEL CADC II  BUERER, DONNA RN  CRIPE, AMBER CADC I  MILLER, JOSHUA CADC  PRIEST, AMY CADC I  WOLFE, LESA CADC-I |
|  |  |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Mental Health Division***  M 8:00a – 12:00p, T-F 8:00a – 5:00p  Age Range: 0-99  680 Fir St  Reedsport, OR 97467  (541) 440-3532 F (541) 440-3554  TTY: (541) 464-3810  **24 Hour Crisis Line:** (800) 866-9780  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | LEONARD-DURRANT, ERIN LCSW |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Substance Use Treatment***  Age Range: 13-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  400 Virginia Ave  North Bend, OR 97459  (541) 751-0357  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | IBOY, KIMBERLY CADC-II  PAULSEN, STACEY CADC-I |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Mental Health***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M- F 8:00a – 5:00p  3005 NE Diamond Lake Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-3469  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | AVERETT, CHERRIE QMHA  BAKER, KINDALL LCSW  CRAWFORD, PATRICK QMHA-I  DICK, SARAH QMHA-R  DOUBLEDEE, WILLIAM JR QMHP-R  DUNCAN, CLINTON CRM/PSS  FITTS, KRISTINE QMHP  INGEMAN, DENISE RN, QMHA  JALLOH, FATIMA QMHP  MCINERNY, CARLYNN PMHNP  PIERRE, EDWARD QMHA  TAYLOR, PATRICIA QMHA |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare Substance Use Treatment***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M- F 8:00a – 5:00p  3005 NE Diamond Lake Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-3469  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DAVIS, VANESSA CADC  MOLITOR, TONY PSS,THW  REVELLE, DEBRA QMHA |
| ***Avid Counseling Services***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M-H 7:00a – 5:00p  (541) 524-4100 F (541) 524-4200  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.avidcounseling.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office :EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes, exclusively | SAELEE, THAEN PsyD  WILCOX, JASON LCSW |
| ***Thomas Pugel LLC dba Amotion Psychotherapy***  Age Range: 7-99  Hours: M-F 9:00 – 5:00  (541) 897-8377 F (541) 897-8370  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | PUGEL, THOMAS LMFT |
| ***Barbara K. Brigham, LCSW***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: T,W,H 10:00a – 6:00p  1490 NW Valley View Dr  Roseburg, OR 97491  (541) 315-6857 F (844) 215-9408  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BRIGHAM, BARBARA LCSW |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  480 Wartahoo Ln  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-1345 Fax (855) 670-1791  Accepting New Patients: No  Website: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BAKAITIS, JAMES LPC  COTTON, KIMBERLY PMHNP (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  DELGADO, ANDREW LCSW (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  GARZA, LACHELLE QMHP-R  HENDERSON, HUGH MD (TELEHEALTH ONLY) |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center***  Age Range: 7-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  2589 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-8533 F (855) 670-1788  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  | | BLEMMEL, CARLY LPC  COTTON, KIMBERLY PMHNP (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  DELGADO, ANDREW LCSW (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  HENDERSON, HUGH MD (TELEHEALTH ONLY)  VEGA, VANESSA LPC |
| ***Cow Creek Behavioral Health Center***  Age Range: 6-95  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  500 SE Cass Ave Ste 110  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-8533 F (855) 670-1788  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BAKAITIS, JAMES LPC  GARZA, LACHELLE QMHP-R  SPAIN, JESSE CADC II  VEGA, VANESSA LPC (TELEHEALTH ONLY) |
| ***Bari S. Isaacson, LPC***  **MENTAL HEALTH**  Age Range: 12-99  Hours: M,W 10:00a – 6:00p, T,H 10:00a – 4:00p  845 SE Mosher St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 492-7222 F (541) 492-7221  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://bari-isaacson.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | [ISAACSON, BARI LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=1476) |
| ***Bridges Community Health, Inc***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: M-S 9:00a – 5:00p  210 S 5TH St  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  1599 Oak St  Eugene, OR 97401  1551 Oak St Ste B  Eugene, OR 97401  (541) 255-1411 F (541) 255-1412  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.bridgescommunityhealth.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | COTTAGE GROVE LOCATION:  ELKINGTON, WHITNEY LPC  1551 OAK ST STE B:  LEYDA, MARY CAMERON PMHNP  MARVICH, KARLA PMHNP  PETREDIS, KARA PMHNP  1559 OAK ST:  ELKINGTON, WHITNEY LPC  HARRIS, VICTORIA LCSW  PARMETER, KIRSTIN LPC  SPREITZER, TERRI LMFT  TOFFLEMIRE-DEGARMO, JACQUELINE LPC  WILLIAMS, JESSICA LMFT  WILLOW, LINDA LCSW |
| ***Diane Rose, LCSW, LLC***  Age Range: 12-99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p  Friday 10:00a - 1:00p  1299 NW Ellan St Ste 3  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 957-1290 F (833) 559-0970  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ROSE, DIANE LCSW |
| ***Douglas CARES***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M-F 8:30a –5:00p closed 12-1 for lunch  545 W Umpqua St, Ste 1  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-5646 F (541) 957-0191  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: <https://www.douglascares.org>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CLEVELAND, EILEEN FNP  DAVIS, ERIN QMHA-R  HINSON, ALISON LPC  LAM GERMANY, SOPHIE LCSW  LEROY-GOMEZ, KELSEY QMHA-I |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  1937 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | 1937 W HARVARD AVE:  ELLIS, SUSAN PMHNP  MELTON, RYAN PhD, LPC |
| ***Family Development Center***  Age Range: 2-65  Hours: M – F 8:00a - 5:00p  300 Jerry’s Drive  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-4354 F (541) 229-0623  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://www.fdcroseburg.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BARROWS, AMBER LCSW  MYERS, BRANDI LPCi |
| ***Hope Springs Health, LLC***  Age Range: 18-80  Hours: S by appointment  20172 N Umpqua Hwy  Glide, OR 97443  (541) 496-0298 F (541) 496-0703  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: none  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HURLOCKER, TONI PMHNP |
| ***Hide Away Project LLC***  Age Range: 14-99  Hours:Tues-Fri 8-6, Sat 8-12  1877 Winchester Ave Ste 131  Reedsport, OR 97467  (406) 407-8032 F (214) 602-5295  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.betterhelp.com/janean-francis](http://www.betterhelp.com/janean-francis)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | FRANCIS, JANEAN LCSW |
| ***Hope Mental Wellness LLC***  Age Range: 6-100  Hours: M-S 6:30p-8:00p  632 W Anderson Ave Ste B  Coos Bay, OR 97420  (541) 236-2086 F (541) 214-2897  Accepting New Patients: yes  Web site: <https://www.hopementalwellness.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HOPE, JENNIFER PMHNP-BC, FNP-BC |
| ***Jessica Brake, LPC, LLC***  Age Range: 15-100  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p, F 9:00a – 3:00P  2233 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 670-2264 F (866) 298-7465  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.timetobrake.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BRAKE, JESSICA LPC |
| ***Jessica J. Hansen, LPC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – F 10:30a – 5:15p closed for lunch 11:30-1:30  1490 NW Valley View Dr  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 375-0314 F (541) 896-4120  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <http://www.jessicahansenlpc.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [HANSEN, JESSICA LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=3498) |
| ***Juniper Tree Counseling LLC***  Age Range: 0-65  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 6:00p  Weekends by special appointment  850 SE Rose St  Roseburg, OR 97470  744 SE Rose St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 900-1506 F (541) 900-1507  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: https://www.junipertreecounselingservices.com/  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | 744 SE ROSE LOCATION:  BUCKLEY, MEGAN MSW, CSWA  HINSON, ALISON LPC  MCELROY, JOHN LCSW  PATTZ, HEIDI LPC  RACINE, DEIRDRAH LMFTi  850 SE ROSE LOCATION:  DAVIDSON, ALYSSA CSWA  FERRIS, ZACHARY LPCA  HINSON, ALISON LPC  HUSON, KACIE LCSW  SALTHOUSE, CLARE PCA  WOLD, CHELSEA LCSW |
| ***Kaizen Psychiatric Services LLC, dba Kaizen Collective***  Age range: 5-70  Hours: M,T,H, F 10:00a – 6:30p  Closed for lunch 1:00p-2:00p  14845 SW Murray Scholls Dr, Ste 110  Beaverton, OR 97007  (360) 836-0171 F (618) 882-4174  Accepting New Patients: No  Website: http://kaizenpsychiatric.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: exclusively | RODDEN, MOLLY PMHNP |
| ***LGBTQ Telepsychiatry***  Age Range: 6-99  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p  1755 Coburg Rd Ste 502  Eugene, OR 97401  (888) 468-9669 F (541) 632-4858  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: lgbtqtelepsychiatry.com  Language(s) spoken: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  |
| ***Laurel (Lee) VanBeuzekom, LMFT***  Age Range: 4-99  Hours: M-H 10:00a – 5:00p, F 10:00a-3:00p  1299 NW Ellan St, Ste 3  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 957-1290 or (541) 580-7893 F (541) 957-1298  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: PsychologyToday.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | [VAN BEUZEKOM, LAUREL LMFT](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=427) |
|  |  |
| ***Patricia Wafer, LCSW, LLC***  Age Range: 11-100  Hours: T,W 8:00a -6:00p  Every other W 10:00a-5:00p  [pat@patriciawaferlcsw.com](mailto:pat@patriciawaferlcsw.com)  (541) 784-6935 F (541) 229-2233  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | WAFER, PATRICIA LCSW |
| ***Piper L. Sullivan, MA, LPC, LLC***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: T – H 9:00a – 6:00p, F 9:00a – 2:00p  517 W Shenandoah St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 580-0525 F (541) 672-4917  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [SULLIVAN, PIPER MA, LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=421) |
| ***Positive Behavior Supports Corp***  Age Range: 0-65  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:00p  121 SW Salmon St 11th Floor  Portland, OR 97204  (855) 832-6727 F (772) 675-9100  122 E Main St  Medford, OR 97501  (855) 832-6727 F (772) 675-9100  540 Stearns Ln  Oakland, OR 97462  (855) 832-6727 F (772) 675-9100  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.teampbs.com](http://www.teampbs.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | PORTLAND LOCATION:  GAFFERY, EMILY BCBA  KRAUSE, LAUREN BCBA  MILES, ANNE BCBA (ES)  MEDFORD LOCATION:  KRAUSE, LAUREN BCBA  OAKLAND LOCATION:  GAFFERY, EMILY BCBA  KRAUSE, LAUREN BCBA  MILES, ANNE BCBA |
| ***Psych NW PC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 9:00 – 2:00  (503) 877-0711 F (503) 914-0315  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.psychnw.com](http://www.psychnw.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Only | ALVORD, SCOTT PsyD  STOLTZFUS, STEPHEN PsyD |
| ***Nancy Y. Armand, LMFT, LLC***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M – W 1:30p – 7:30p, H telehealth 1:00p – 8:00p  2233 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 671-8137 F (541) 673-2270  Accepting New Patients: No  Web Site: [www.umpquacounseling.com](http://www.umpquacounseling.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ARMAND, NANCY LMFT |
| ***Lauralen Pahls Perham LLC***  Age Range: 6-99  Hours: M,W,H 8:40a – 5:30p closed for lunch 12:30-1:30  T 8:40a-11:30a  1652 NW Hughwood Ct  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-3985 F (541) 673-8060  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.valleyviewcounseling.com](http://www.valleyviewcounseling.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | PAHLS PERHAM, LAURALEN LMFT |
| ***Sage House Counseling Services***  Age Range: 8-21  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p, Sat by appt  1355 W 13th Ave  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 357-4327 F (541) 636-3607  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: No  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CRANE, S KELLY LCSW |
| ***Second Wind Mental Health***  Age Range: 7-99  Hours: M-H 9:00a – 5:00p, F by appointment only  11 SW Brantley Dr  Winston, OR 97496  (541) 679-0366 F (541)679-4821  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://secondwindmentalhealth.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CAREY, ANNE CSWA  CULBERTSON, HANNA CSWA  JENNINGS, LISA LCSW  LEE, TAMARA PMHNP, BC  SMITH, MCKENZIE PMHNP  SMITH-FERNANDEZ, MICHAEL LCSW  TAUSCH, JENNY PMHNP  WITHAM, ANDREA PMHNP |
| ***Stillpointe Counseling Services***  Age Range: 18-64  Hours: T – F 9:00a – 5:00p  1490 NW Valley View Dr  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 236-4647 F (855) 236-2116  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.stillpointecounseling.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [WILLIAMS, MICKEY LMFT](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=2489) |
| ***Tougas Therapy LLC***  Age Range: 17-64  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:00p closed 12:00p – 1:00p  753 SE Main St Ste 101  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 357-8346 F (541) 833-0857  Email or SMS preferred  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: [www.tougastherapyllc.com](http://www.tougastherapyllc.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | TOUGAS, SCOTT LPC |
| ***Umpqua Family Therapy LLC***  Age Range: 4-96  Hours: M-H 9:00a – 8:00p, F 3:00p – 8:00p, Sat 9:00a – 3:00p  1299 NW Ellan St Ste 2  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 900-1839 F (541) 900-1840  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: [www.umpquafamilytherapyllc.com](http://www.umpquafamilytherapyllc.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CONCEPCION, MEREDITH LCSW |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 7:00a – 6:00p, F 7:00a – 5:00p  671 SW Main St  Winston, OR 97496  (541) 492-4550 F (541) 492-4553  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DHILLON, DEBORAH MSW,LCSW  FRAKES, KIMIE LCSW  HURLOCKER, TONI PMHNP  SEAL, WENDI LCSW |
| ***Aviva Health Center North County***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: T, F 8:00a – 5:00p, Closed 12:00p – 1:00p  316 West A Ave  Drain, OR 97435  (541) 804-1717 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: M - F 8:00a – 6:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 492-2086 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | JUETT, JARED LCSW  KENNEDY, LEXI CSWA |
| ***Aviva Health Center Behavioral Health***  Age range: 5-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 - 1:00  2001 NW Newcastle St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 492-2087 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting new Patients: yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language() spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DANFORTH, TIFFANY LCSW  DECARVALHO, LORIE PhD  RAMIREZ, MARIBEL LPC (ES)  SMITH, KIM LPC (TELEHEALTH ONLY) |
| ***Aviva Health Center Sutherlin***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: M - F 8:00a – 6:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00p – 1:00p  123 Ponderosa Dr  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-3788 F (544) 870-1188  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BEER, CHERANN CSWa |
| ***Aviva Health Center Myrtle Creek***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 6:00p  Closed Friday only 12:00-1:00 for lunch  790 S Main St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 860-4070 F (541) 860-5032  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  |
| ***Umpqua Health Newton Creek***  Age Range: 4-99  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 4:30p closed for lunch 12-1  3031 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 229-7038 F (541) 464-4474  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.umpquahealthclinic.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | LEISTER-MAXCY, JULIE PMHNP |
| ***Valley View Counseling***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours:  M - F 8:00a – 5:00p  1652 NW Hughwood Ct  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-3985 F (541) 673-8060  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.valleyviewcounseling.com](http://www.valleyviewcounseling.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [ECKSTEIN, DOUG LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=430) (Hours: M - F 9:30a – 6:30p)  [ECKSTEIN, JUDITH PHD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=431)  (Hours: M, W, TH 10:00a – 6:00p T 1:00p-5:00p  [ITZKOWITZ, JIMEE LCSW](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=455)  Hours: M, T 10:00a- 5:30p, W 10:00a- 5:00p H10:00a -1:00p F 10:00a -12:00p  [ITZKOWITZ, NEAL LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=433) (Hours: M - H 9:00a–5:00p)  KENNEDY, ROGER LPCi  KENNEY, KATIE LCSW  [MCCREA, BRYAN LPC](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=432) (Hours: M - H 9:00a –5:00p)  NIEBLAS, CHEYENNE CSWa  MURPHY, ZARASUN MSW, CSWA  ROGERS, TIMOTHY LPC  TSUCHIYA, REBECCA LPCA |
|  |  |
| ***HIV Alliance dba Alliance for Community Wellness***  Age Range: 13-99  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:00p  647 W Luellen Dr Ste 3  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 556-1409  Fax: (541) 342-1150  Alternate Address:  1195A City View St  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 556-1409  Fax: (541) 342-1150  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.hivalliance.org/care/behavioral-health/](http://www.hivalliance.org/care/behavioral-health/)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, KO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BIGGS, ZACHARY LPC (ROSEBURG & EUGENE)  HELM, JESSICA CSWA (EUGENE) |
|  |  |

# SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER (SUD)

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Adapt Integrated Healthcare SUD Division***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M - F 8:00a – 5:00p  3099 NE Diamond Lake Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 492-0206 F (541) 673-5642  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.adaptoregon.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BOSCH, PATRICIA CADC II  BRUNO, MICHAEL CADC II  CRIPE, AMBER CADC I  MILLER, JOSHUA CADC  PRIEST, AMY CADC I  WOLFE, LESA CADC-C |
| ***Serenity Lane***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M - F 9:00a – 5:30p  1 Serenity Lane  Coburg, OR 97407  (541) 687-1110 F (541) 485-8484  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://serenitylane.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Additional locations:  2575 NW Kline St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-3504 F (541) 673-4724  Telehealth: Yes  1050 Price Road SE  Albany, OR 97322  (541) 928-9681 F (541) 284-2873  Telehealth: Yes  920 SW Emkay Dr Ste 104  Bend, OR 97702  (541) 383-0844 F (541) 2884-2873  Telehealth: Yes  4211 W 11th  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 485-1577 F (541) 284-2873  Telehealth: Yes  960 Liberty St SE Ste 120  Salem, OR 97302  (503) 588-2804 F (541) 284-2873  Telehealth: Yes  10920 SW Barbur Blvd  Portland, OR 97219  (503) 244-4500 F (541) 284-2873  Telehealth: Yes | COBURG LOCATION:  BASS, RICKI CADC I  BIEHLER, DIANE CADC I  BLACKWELL, BRANDY CADC I  BLANCHARD, SHARON CADC I  BOGNER, JACLYN QMHP-R  BORZA, SIMONA PMHNP  BOWLING, CHRISTOPHER CADC-R  BRANDON, JOHN PA  BROWN, SARAH CADC-R  BURGESS, NANCY NP  CAFFERY, CELIA QMHA-R  CAPRON, CHRIS QMHA-R  CARPENTER, SCOTT CADC-I  CRISP, PATRICE CADC II  DARLING, KAYLA CADC-R  DAUTERMAN, ANDREA CADC II  DECKER, JACE LPCA  DEYO-BUNDY, BRITTANY MD  DURHAM, BRADLEY CADC-R  ESTEVEZ, MIGUEL MD  FORD, JOHN CADC-I  FREEZE, KRISTINE CADC-I  FULLMER, JULIE CADC-R  GIFFORD, CHERYL PHD  GILLESPIE, SHAWNA CADC-I  GOMEZ, DOUG PhD  GUSHI, JOBEL LPC  HARRINGTON, CHRIS CADC III  HELMS, LISETTE CADC-I  HERBERT, SARA CADC  HUFFMAN, BRANDON QMHA-R  HULSEY, JENSE CADC-R  JOHNSON, KATHERINE CADC-R  JONES (FRANCIS), STEPHANIE CADC II  JOYNER, PAMELA CADC-I  JUAREZ, BRANDY CADC-I  KATAUSKAS, JENNIFER CADC-I  KINSER, HEATHER CADC I  LAMB, AMY FNP  LANGLEY, DALLAS CADC-R  LASHLEY, KIMBERLY CADC-R  LEVY, JACLYN CADC I  LONBERG (RUSH), KARA CADC I  MAGHAN, LINDSAY FNP  MARSH, DENISE CADC-R  MCKEOWN, NICHOLE CADC-R  MILLER, KRISTINE CADC I  MOUNT, KAREN CADC-R  MULSTAY, ROBERT CADC-R  NATALI, CHRISTINA CADC-R  PENDERGRASS, KETRICK CADC-R  PENKOFF, COLIN CADC-R  PHIFER, BRIAN CADC-R  PRIOR, COLLEEN CADC I  QUACKENBUSH, ALLISON CADC-R  RAUSCHENBUSCH-ROWAN, QUENTIN CADC-I  SAWYER, STEPHEN (RIP) CADC I  SCHLOTZHAUER, AURA CADC-R  SENCHINA, BRIAN CADC-R  SMITH, DOUGLAS CADC II  SPRING, LISA CADC II  STARR, DONNA CADC-R  STEIER, PAUL DO  THOMAS, CHERIE CADC-I  THOMPSON CANAS, REID QMHP-R  WEAVER, HEATH QMHA, CADC I  WOODSIDE, RHONDA NP  WRIGHT, JEFFREY CADC-R  ROSEBURG LOCATION:  FLORA, SAMANTHA CADC I  HAYNES, ANTHONY CADC II  KIRBY, KANDI CADC II  MEYER, LYDIA CADC I  PEREZ, ARMANDO CADC I  POTTER, ASHANTI CADC-R  SPURNY, GEORGE MAC, QMHP, CADC III, CAS  ALBANY LOCATION:  FLACK, JESSE CADC I  MCCARTHY, MEGAN CADC I  SAN GIOVANNI, KAREN CADC II  WOODS, JAMES CADC II  BEND LOCATION:  CHENEY, BENJAMIN CADC I  DEVENEY, GLENN CADC II  STEELE, TORRI CADC I  VINCENT, SARAH CADC I  EUGENE LOCATION:  BURNS, THOMAS CADC II  DEACON, LISA CADC III  ELLIS, MARIAH CADC II  MUELLER, MAX (YESOD) CADC II  SCHAFER, KIMBERLY CADC II  SALEM LOCATION:  GUERRERO, CONSEPCION QMHP-R  IGOU, REBEKKAH CADC I  PORTLAND LOCATION:  CRAPSER, NICK LPC, CADC III  ELSTON, BRIAN CADC I  HARRIS, STEVE CADC II  JOHNSON, ANNETTE CADC R  KRUEGER, LEA CADC II  MARTINI, MICHAEL CADC II  MEOLA, CHLOE CADC II  MICHAELSON, KEVIN CADC II  OLSEN, BRET CADC II  QUAST, OLEY LPC, CADC II  SABOL, NANCY CADC II |
| ***Boulder Care Provider Group PA***  Age Range: 18 and older  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p, S 8:00a – 2:00p  111 SW Naito Pkwy  Portland, OR 97204  Phone (888) 288-4715 F (971) 357-1900  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.boulder.care  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth services exclusively | ADEDURO, CHRISTIANAH FNP  BENEDICT, MATTHEW FNP  CARTER, KIZZYANNE NP  CLAUSON, MELANIE NP  MICHALAK, MIA NP  MOORE, COLLEEN APRN  O’KEEFE, LEONA MD  RANDALL, ADAM NP  SANSONETTI, LAURA FNP  SBARDELLA, MATTHEW FNP  SZIRONY, TRACY FNP |
| ***Willamette Family Treatment Services***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: 8:00-6:00 daily  687 Cheshire Ave  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 684-4100 F (541) 684-4151  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes | ***Willamette Family Medical Clinic***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: 8:00-6:00 daily  195 W 12th Ave  Eugene, OR 97401  (541) 762-4325 F (541) 762-0740  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |
|  |  |
| ***Willamette Family Men’s Residential***  Age range: 18-99  Hours: 24/7  1420 Green Acres Rd  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 762-4500 F (541) 338-9240  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes | ***Willamette Family Buckley Detox***  Age range: 18-99  Hours: 8:00-6:00 daily  605 W 4th Ave  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 762-4575 F (541) 302-1717  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |
| ***Willamette Family Rapid Access Center***  Age range: 18-99  Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00  195 W 12th Ave  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 762-4300 F (541) 762-0738  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes | ***Willamette Family Behavioral Health***  Age range: 18-99  Hours: 8:00-6:00 daily  1651 Centennial Blvd  Springfield, OR 97478  (541) 762-4525 F (541) 726-2467  Accepting new patients: yes  Web site: [www.wfts.org](http://www.wfts.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |

# PSYCHIATRIC RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Jasper Mountain Safe Center***  Age Range: 4-13  Hours: 24 hours/7 days per week  89124 Marcola Rd  Springfield, OR 97478  (541) 741-7402 F (541) 726-9869  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.jaspermountain.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ***Jasper Mountain Psych Services & Admin***  Age Range: 3-13  Hours: 24 hours/7 days per week  37875 Jasper–Lowell Rd  Jasper, OR 97438  (541) 747-1235 F (541) 747-4722  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.jaspermountain.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes |
| ***Trillium Family Services Inc Corvallis Residential Campus***  Age Range: 5-17  Hours: 24/7  4455 NE Highway 20  Corvallis, OR 97330  (541) 758-5900 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ***Looking Glass Community Services Regional Crisis Center***  Age Range: 12-17  Hours: Open 24 hours, 7 days per week  550 River Road  Eugene, OR 97404  (541) 743-2611 F (541) 868-0340  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.lookingglass.us/regional-crisis-center>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN,ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes |
| ***Trillium Family Services Inc Portland Residential Campus***  Age Range: 5-17  Hours: 24/7  3415 SE Powell Blvd  Portland, OR 97202  (503) 234-9591 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ***Trillium Family Services Inc Columbia Gorge Day Program***  Age Range: 5-12  Hours: M-F 8:00am – 4:00pm  3601 W 10th St  The Dalles, OR 97058  (503) 234-9591 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |
| ***Trillium Family Services Inc Central Oregon Day Program***  Age Range: 5-18  Hours: M-F 8:00am – 4:00pm  24-hr Crisis Number (541) 280-8377  2480 NE Twin Knolls Dr  Bend, OR 97701  (541) 758-5900 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Y  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ***Trillium Family Services Inc Portland Day Program***  Age Range: 5-18  Hours: M-F 8:00am – 4:00pm  1717 SE 32nd Place  Portland, OR 97214  (503) 234-9591 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |
| ***Trillium Family Services Inc Portland Outpatient Services***  Age Range: 5-21  Hours: M-F 8:00am – 4:00pm  3415 SE Powell Blvd  Portland, OR 97202  (503) 234-9591 F (503) 205-0193  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.trilliumfamily.org](http://www.trilliumfamily.org)  Language(s) spoken: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: yes |  |

# SPECIALTY CARE PROVIDER TYPE

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ALLERGY, ASTHMA & IMMUNOLOGY |  |
|  |  |

***Centennial ENT Associates***

Age Range: 0-99

Hours: M – H 8:30a – 5:00p

Closed: 12:00p – 1:30p LENNARD, COLLEEN MD

2423 NW Troost St

Roseburg, OR 97471

(541) 677-3400 F (541) 677-3405

Accepting New Patients: Yes

Web site: <https://www.entroseburg.com/>

Language(s) spoken within the office: EN

ADA Compliant: Yes

Cultural Competency Training: Yes

Telehealth: No

|  |
| --- |
| ***ENT Associates of Roseburg, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:30a – 5:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:30p  2423 NW Troost St YUN, JAMES MD  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-3400 F (541) 677-3405  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.entroseburg.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ANESTHESIOLOGY |  |
| ***M2 Anesthesia, PLLC***  Age Range: 0-13  Hours: M-W 8:30a-5:00p  ***Practicing location in Roseburg***  2270 NW Troost St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541)672-5535 F (866) 449-5522  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://www.m2anesthesia.com/index.html>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, TL, MA, DE, KO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | ELROY, ALICE MD (MA, ES)  FRANCK, ERIC MD (DE)  HANSON, RICHARD MD  [MICHEL, MARLON MD, MBA](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=458)  O’NEAL, BURKE MD  RAUDY, TODD MD  [SARMIENTO, DAVID MD, PHD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=1475) (TL)  SMITH, ERIC MD |
|  |  |
|  |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| AUDIOLOGY |  |
| ***Sound Start***  Age Range: 0-26  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 6:00p, closed for lunch from 12:00p – 1:00  9955 SW Beaverton Hillsdale Highway #115  Beaverton, OR 97005  (503) 567-2231 F (888) 895-4828  Sound Start at Douglas ESD  1871 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (503) 567-2231 F (888) 895-4828  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://soundstartpdx.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, SL, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ATWILL, SHELBY AuD (SL)  LARSON, VICTORIA AuD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| CARDIOLOGY |  |
| ***Centennial Shaw Heart & Vascular Specialists***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2801 NW Mercy Dr, Ste 300  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-1555 F (541) 677-2113  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://shawheart.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, RU, FR, ES, AR  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | ATHAR, SYED MD  [BRONSTEIN, GARY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=280) (RU)  CASSIDY, ERIN FNP  DREILING, ROGER MD  MCGLADE, CHARLES MD (FR, ES)  OSMAN, IBRAHIM MD (AR)  PETERSON, MICHAEL PA  VAN DIS, FREDERIC MD  [VIRGILIO, COURTNEY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=291) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| CHIROPRACTIC |  |
| ***Umpqua Chiropractic***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p  535 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-4807 F: (541) 672-7342  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | ACEVEDO, RUBEN III, DC (ES)  RENEAU, CHRISTOPHER DC (ES)  RENEAU, RYAN DC |
|  |  |
| ***Tri-City Walk-In Chiropractic***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p  213 S Old Pacific Hwy Ste 101  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 860-3000 F (541) 860-5600  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: https://3tchiro.com/  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, PT  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | QUECK, KAIN DC  ROHM, J.D.TUCKER DC (PT) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| DERMATOLOGY |  |
| ***Advanced Skin Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 310  Roseburg, Oregon 97471  (541) 672-7546 Fax (541) 957-8446  1021 NE 6th St  Grants Pass, OR 97526  (541) 507-1881 F (541) 957-8446  385 Ranch Road  Reedsport, OR 97467  (541) 672-7546 F (541) 957-8446  855 W Central Blvd Ste B  Coquille, OR 97423  (541) 672-7546 F (541) 957-8446  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <http://www.ascdermatology.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | **ROSEBURG LOCATION:**  BARRY, CATHERINE DO  COLLINS, DAVID PA-C (ES)  HEAD, WINTHROP PA  HEUER, ASHLEY PA  LEPOSAVIC, ROBERT MD  MAGANA, SAMANTHA PA-C  NAKHLA, TONY DO  [REICHERTER, PAUL MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=164)  THOMPSON, JACOB PA  VOUCH, SARAH PA  ZURITA, JODY FNP-C  **GRANTS PASS LOCATION:**  BARRY, CATHERINE DO  LEPOSAVIC, ROBERT MD  MAGANA, SAMANTHA PA-C  NAKHLA, TONY DO  REICHERTER, PAUL MD  ZURITA, JODY FNP-C  **REEDSPORT LOCATION:**  BARRY, CATHERINE DO  COLLINS, DAVID PA-C (ES)  SMITH, MEGAN PA-C  **COQUILLE LOCATION:**  BARRY, CATHERINE DO  COLLINS, DAVID PA-C (ES)  HEAD, WINTHROP PA  SMITH, MEGAN PA-C  VOUCH, SARAH PA |
|  |  |
| ***Weese Dermatology PC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 7:30a – 4:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:00  2440 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, Oregon 97471  (541) 957-1141 Fax (541) 957-1466  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: <https://www.roseburgdermatology.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | ECCLES, HANNIBAL MD  [WEESE, KAYLAN MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=392)  WILSON, JENNIFER PA |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| DIABETIC EDUCATION AND MANAGEMENT |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Oregon Wellness Network LLC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  3410 Cherry Ave NE  Salem, OR 97303  (503) 304-3408 (833) 673-9355 F (503) 304-3465  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.oregonwellnessnetwork.org](http://www.oregonwellnessnetwork.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | SUNDQUIS, JUDY RDN |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ENDOCRINOLOGY |  |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2570 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [CLYDE, PATRICK MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=3497) (ES)  RACINE, MICHAEL MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| EMERGENCY AND URGENT CARE |  |
| ***Canyonville Health & Urgent Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 4:00p  Closed: 12:00-1:00, Thursday only: 12:30p – 1:30p  115 NW Pine St  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-4211 F (541) 839-4983  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, HI  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | COOKSLEY, RICHARD PA  GAMBILL, JON PA  TIWARI, ANANDITA MD (ES,HI) (>16) |
|  |  |
| [***Evergreen Urgent Care***](http://www.efmpc.com/urgent_care.php) ***Edenbower***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 7:00p, Sat-Sun 9:00a–5:00p  2570 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-1111  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BURDEN, JONATHAN MD  CULLAN, JARROD MD  EGBERT, JONATHAN MD  FLODINE, TIERNEY DO  LEE, HEIDI MD  MCCASKILL, CHENELLE PA  MUSGRAVE, CHARLES PA  POSEN, BRIANNA PA  POWELL, JOHN MD  RUSSELL, CORY DO  WICKS, KYLE PA-C |
| ***Evergreen Urgent Care North***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – Sunday 8:00a – 5:00p  249 Dakota St  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BLAINE, ALEXANDRA PA-C  EGBERT, JONATHAN MD  FLODINE, TIERNEY DO  MCCASKILL, CHENELLE PA-C  MUSGRAVE, CHARLES PA-C  POSEN, BRIANNA PA-C  POWELL, JOHN MD  RUSSELL, CORY DO  WICKS, KYLE PA-C |
| ***Umpqua Health Newton Creek – Urgent Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 6:00p  3031 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 229-7038 F (541) 464-4474  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.umpquahealthclinic.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, FR, Haitian Creole  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | FRANK, RICHARD FNP (Haitian Creole) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| GASTROENTEROLOGY |  |
| ***Centennial Gastroenterology Associates***  Age Range: 18-99  Hour M – F 8:00p – 5:00p  2510 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 112  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-6260 F (541) 229-0014  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://centennialmedgrp.com/gastro.html>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, RO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | ATLA, PRADEEP MD  ENGSTROM, GERALD MD  MCGOWAN, SHAUN PA-C  PETRE, SORIN MD (RO) |
| ***Joseph Black, MD***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – H 10:00a – 5:00p  Closed: 11:45a – 12:45p  2550 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-0404 F (541) 727-5360  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | BLACK, JOSEPH MD (ES) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| INFECTIOUS DISEASE |  |
|  |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| INTERNAL MEDICINE |  |
| ***Canyonville Health & Urgent Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed: Thursday only: 12:30p – 1:30p  115 NW Pine St  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-4211 F (541) 839-4983  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, HI  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | [TIWARI, ANANDITA MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=212) (ES, HI) (> 16) |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a - 6:00p  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  |
| ***Umpqua Valley Internists, PC***  Age Range 18-99  Hours: M,T,H,F 8:00a – 5:00p W 8:00a – 12:30p  Closed: 12:30p – 1:30p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 423  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6323 F (541) 440-6399  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [TOWNSEND, WILLIAM MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=214) (ES) (> 18) |
| ***Umpqua Internal Medicine***  Age Range: 35-99  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:00p  2510 Edenbower Blvd, Ste 176  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-2254 F (541) 672-3952  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, FR, DE, RO, ES, IT  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | [TOTOIAN, DORU MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=213) (FR, DE, RO)(> 19)  (See also – Primary Care Providers) |
| ***Angela Jones MD, PC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M 8-5, T-F 7:00a – 5:00p, lunch 12:00p -1:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 427  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6322 F (866) 761-0278  Accepting new patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | JONES, ANGELA MD |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 5:30p  2570 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | RACINE, MICHAEL MD |

|  |
| --- |
| HOME CARE & HOSPICE |
| ***Amedisys Oregon, LLC abn Amedisys Hospice Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  1820 NW Mulholland Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-2583 F (541) 440-2530  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: no  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |

***Amedisys Oregon, LLC abn Amedisys Home Health Care***

Age Range: 0-99

Hours: 8:00a – 5:00p

12021 NE Glenn Widing Dr Bldg G

Portland, OR 97220

(503) 253-5155 F (503) 253-8097

3220 State St Ste 100

Salem, OR 97301

(503) 364-99850 F (503) 364-1874

1820 NW Mulholland Dr

Roseburg, OR 97470

(541) 440-3052 F (541) 440-8964

Language(s) spoken within the office: EN

Accepting New Patients: Yes

Cultural Competency Training: Yes

Telehealth: No

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| HOSPITALISTS | |
| ***CMG Inc. Pediatric Hospitalists***  Age Range: 0-18  2700 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-1527 F (541) 677-1794  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [https://www.chimercyhealth.com/ hospitalists.html](https://www.chimercyhealth.com/hospitalists.html)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | BHARDWAJ, AMRITA MD |
|  |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| LONG-TERM SERVICES & SUPPORTS (LTSS) |  |
| ***Rose Haven Nursing Center***  Age Range: 0-99  740 NW Hill Avenue  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-1631 F (541) 672-1563  Web site: avalonhealthcare.com/rosehaven/  ADA Compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |  |
| ***Umpqua Valley Nursing & Rehabilitation Center***  Age Range: 18-99  525 W Umpqua Street  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-7100 F (541) 464-7101  Web site:  Avalonhealthcare.com/umpqua/  ADA Compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |  |
| ***Amedisys Oregon, LLC abn Amedisys Hospice Care***  Age Range: 0-99  1820 NW Mulholland Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 440-2583 F (541) 440-2530  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: no  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Cascade Terrace Nursing & Rehabilitation***  Age Range: 18-99  5601 SE 122nd Ave  Portland, OR 97236  (503) 761-3181 F (503) 760-6556  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/cascade-terrace-nursing-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Coast Fork Nursing Center Inc***  Age Range: 18-99  515 Grant Ave  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 942-5528 F (541) 942-2155  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/coast-fork-nursing-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Creswell Health & Rehabilitation Center***  Age Range: 18-99  735 South 2nd St  Creswell, OR 97426  (541) 895-3333 F (541) 895-2209  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/creswell-health-and-rehabilitation-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Glisan Care Center***  Age Range: 18-99  9750 NE Glisan St  Portland, OR 97220  (503) 256-3920 F (503) 256-5489  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/glisan-care-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Prestige Care & Rehabilitation – Menlo Park***  Age Range: 18-99  745 NE 122nd Ave  Portland, OR 97230  (503) 252-0241 F (503) 257-9091  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/prestige-care-and-rehabilitation-of-menlo-park  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Park Forest Care Center***  Age Range: 18-99  8643 NE Beech St  Portland, OR 97220  (503) 256-2151 F (503) 256-2154  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/park-forest-care-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Porthaven Healthcare Center***  5330 NE Prescott St  Portland, OR 97218  (503) 288-6585 F (503) 288-0014  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/porthaven-healthcare-center  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***Prestige Care & Rehabilitation of Reedwood***  3540 SE Francis St  Portland, OR 97202  (503) 232-5767 F (503) 234-4162  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.prestigecare.com/location/prestige-care-and-rehabilitation-of-reedwood  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| NEONATAL/PERINATAL MEDICINE |  |
| ***Neonatal Specialists, PC***  3355 River Bend Dr Ste 220  Springfield, OR 97477  (541) 868-9298 F (541) 868-9299  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | COLASURDO, MICHAEL MD  DOTY, MEGAN MD  LEONARD, DOUGLAS MD  MORROW, DANIEL MD  O’BRIEN, ALLISON MD  WARD, CASEY MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| NEPHROLOGY |  |
| ***Centennial Kidney Associates***  Age Range: 16-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:00  2460 NE Stewart Pkwy, Ste 102  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-6258 F (541)229-0115  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://centennialmedgrp.com/kidney-assoc-dr-gupta.html>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | CHANDRAN, RUBIN MD  MCCAULEY, PETER MD |
| ***Kidney & Hypertension Center, PC***  Age Ra Age Range: 3-99  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 4:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:00  2410 Edenbower Blvd, Ste 176  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-1133 F (541) 957-1799  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, TA  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [KUMAR, NEIL MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=122) (TA) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| NEUROPSYCHOLOGY |  |
| ***Southern Oregon Neuropsychological Clinic, LLC***  Age Range: 6-99  Hours: M – F 8:30a – 5:00p  837 Alder Creek Dr  Medford, OR 97504  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 422  Roseburg, OR 97471  Hours: T,W 8:30a – 5:00p  (541) 608-3878 F (541) 608-3880 (for both locations)  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://www.soneuroclinic.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | BECK, JONATHAN PhD  HANNAH-FISHER, KATIE PhD  VILLANUEVA, MICHAEL PSYD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| NEUROLOGY |  |
| ***Umpqua Neurology***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M – F 8:15- 5:00  Closed for lunch 12-1:15  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 426  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-5320 F (541) 440-5322  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://www.soneuroclinic.com/>No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, FI, TA  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | RAMIREZ, MARK MD (FI, TA) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| OBSTETRICS AND GYNECOLOGY |  |
| ***Accent on Women’s Health***  Age Range 11-99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p  Closed: 12:00P-1:30P  2460 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 240,250  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-4427 F (541) 677-6522  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.aonwh.com>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BZOWY, JENNIFER ANP  LECHNER, KATHRYN CNM  THOMPSON, MITZI WHCNP  WONDERLY, DONALD MD (ES) |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | |  |  | |  |
| ***Excellence in Women’s Healthcare***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Lunch 12:00-1:30  2564 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 134  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 492-2350 F (541) 492-2346  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.drlindasewell.com>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | SEWELL, LINDA MD |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine and Women’s Health***  Age Range: 14-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1937 W Harvard Ave Ste 542  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-6464 F (541) 677-3487  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, RO  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ANDERSON, PAMELA DO (ES)  DAUER, ANCA DO (RO, ES)  EMO, ALYSSA DO  HANNA, STACIE CNM  OLER, ELIZABETH MD  PARRISH, BRITAIN MD  POWELL, MARY MD  WADE, KOLBY CNM |
| ***Holmes Family Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M- H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  Lunch 12:00p – 1:00p  2564 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 126  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-7718 F (541) 315-7125  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HOLMES, HEATHER MD |
| ***Reeds & Rushes Doula LLC***  Age range: 15-50  Hours: M-F 10:00a – 6:00p  (541) 636-8188  [ReedsRushesDoula@gmail.com](mailto:ReedsRushesDoula@gmail.com)  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.eareed55.wixsite.com/reedsdoula](http://www.eareed55.wixsite.com/reedsdoula)  Language(s) spoken: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | REED, ELIZABETH THW-BIRTH DOULA |
| ***Rogue Valley Doulas LLC***  Hours: M-F 8:30a – 4:30p  Closed for lunch 12-1  305 N Bartlett St  Medford, OR 97501  (541) 690-8482 F (541) 500-3310  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.doulasandcompany.com](http://www.doulasandcompany.com)  Language(s) spoken: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | RIVERA CONJURA, MARTHA (ES)  VERBECK, JACQUE |
| ***Nourishing Birth***  Services provided at home and birthing facilities  (541) 999-4880 (541) 935-4483  Email: [nourishingbirth.jen@gmail.com](mailto:nourishingbirth.jen@gmail.com)  Accepting New Patients: yes  Web site: www.nourishingbirth.org  Language(s) spoken: EN  Cultural Competency Training: yes  Telehealth: | NELSON, JENNIFER THW – BIRTH DOULA |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY / SPEECH THERAPY | |
| ***Connect the Dots***  Age Range 0-18  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p  84 Centennial Loop  Eugene, OR 97401  (541) 255-2681 F (541) 255-2682  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://ctdpediatrictherapy.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | VANOOSTRUM, ANALISA DPT  WRIGHT, MICHAELA DPT |
| ***Explore Engage Enjoy***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2198 NE Stephens St St 101  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 900-1418 F (541) 900-1419  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.exploreengageenjoy.org](http://www.exploreengageenjoy.org)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | MOYER, REBECCA OT  ROGERS, JENNIFER SLP |
| ***Rogue Pediatric Therapies***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M-H 8:00a-6:00p  2900 NW Vine St Unit F  Grants Pass, OR 97526  (541) 816-4747 F (541) 787-4011  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: rptkids.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | GALLAGHER, DENELL SLP |
| ***Sound Start***  Age Range: 0-26  Hours: M-F 8:00 – 6:00, closed 12-1 for lunch  9955 SW Beaverton Hillsdale Highway Ste 1  Beaverton, OR 97005  (503) 567-2231 F (888) 895-4828  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://soundstartpdx.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, SL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes |  |
| ***Little Lamb Speech Therapy LLC***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M-F 9:00 – 6:00  130 S Comstock Ave Stes 109,110  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 680-4686 F (541) 315-2079  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://andrea-botwinick.clientsecure.me>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | BOTWINICK, ANDREA SLP |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ONCOLOGY AND HEMATOLOGY |  |
| [***Community Cancer Center***](http://www.cccroseburg.org/)  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2880 NW Stewart Pkwy Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-2267 F (541) 672-9483  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://RoseburgCancerCare.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | KUSLER, CYNTHIA FNP  MARIETTA, MICHAEL MD  MOORE, RANDY DO |
| ***Umpqua Medical, PC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M, T, H 9:00a – 5:00p, W 9:00a – 3:00p  F 9:00a – 2:00p, lunch 12:30-1:30  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 436  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-0496 F (541) 673-5794  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | OTTENHEIMER III, EDWARD MD |
| ***Steelhead Specialty Group, PC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a– 4:00p  2880 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 300  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 229-4070 F (541) 229-4074  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.steelheadoncology.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | COOPER, VALERIE FNP  RAY, SARA FNP  WEESE, JOSHUA MD  WILLIAMS, STEPHEN MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| OPHTHALMOLOGY |  |
| ***Andrea Gray, MD, PC***  Age Range: 5-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2995 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-5400 F (541) 440-1010  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://roseburgeye.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | [GRAY, ANDREA MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=71) |
| ***Oregon Eye Consultants, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 5:00p F 8:00a – 3:00p  Primary: 341 NW Medical Loop Ste 120 – Umpqua Valley Eye Associates  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6388 F (541) 672-0665  Corporate: 1550 Oak St Ste 7  Eugene, OR 97401  (541) 687-1927 F (541) 683-8779  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://oregoneyeconsultants.com>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, Far, PL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | **1550 Oak St Ste 4**  **Eugene, OR 97401**  BEARDSLEY, ROBERT MD (ES)  HUNTER, ALLAN MD  KARTH, JOHN MD  KARTH, PETER MD  **1550 Oak St Ste 7**  **Eugene, OR 97401**  ARYAH, KEYHAN MD (Far)  KUNZ, WALTER (BEN) MD (ES, PL)  PUCKETT, ERNEST MD (ES)  ----------------------------  **2510 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 146**  **Roseburg, OR 97471**  Roseburg, OR 97471  BEARDSLEY, ROBERT MD (ES)  HUNTER, ALLAN MD  KARTH, JOHN MD  KARTH, PETER MD  **Riverbend District Main Clinic**  **3783 International Ct Ste 290**  **Springfield, OR 97477**  BEARDSLEY, ROBERT MD (ES)  HUNTER, ALLAN MD  KARTH, JOHN MD  KARTH, PETER MD  KUNZ, WALTER (BEN) MD (ES,PL) |
| ***Centennial Umpqua Valley Eye Associates***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  341 NW Medical Loop, Ste 120  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-6388 F (541)672-0665  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://www.centennialmedgrp.com/uvea.html>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | ARMSTRONG, EMILY MD  SEELY, BRADLEY MD  WILLOUGHBY, ALEXANDER MD |
|  |  |
|  |  |
|  |  |
|  |  |
|  |  |
| ***Vision Surgery and Laser Center LLC***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M-H 6:00a – 4:00p  2435 NW Kline St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-8182 F (541) 673-8084  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.nvisioncenters.com/locations/roseburg>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |  |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| OPTOMETRY |  | |
| ***Advanced Eyecare & Eyewear Gallery***  Age Range: 6 mo -99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:30p, closed 12:00 – 1:00p for lunch  F 9:00a – 2:00p  425 N Main St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 863-5258 F (541) 863-6000  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://advancedeyecareoregon.co/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | GOODWIN, LYNN OD  SHAHI, REBECCA OD | |
| ***Valley Opticians***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M,T,H,F 9:30a – 5:00p  W 9:30 – 4:00p  780 NW Garden Valley Blvd Ste 50B-1  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-5400 F (541) 672-3330  Web site: <https://valleyopticians.com/> Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No |  | |
| ***Bonnie Gauer, OD, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed: 12:00p-1:00p  320 NW Medical Loop  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-2590 F (541) 440-9285  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <http://www.umpquaeyes.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, SL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | GAUER, BONNIE OD (ES, SL) |
| ***Thomas Leech, OD, PC***  Age Range: 5-95  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p,  Lunch 11:30-12:45  2282 NW Troost St, Ste 104  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-7428 F (541) 672-7430  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <http://www.thomasleechod.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | LEECH, THOMAS OD  SHAHI, REBECCA OD |
| ***New Visions Eyecare***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 7:00a – 5:00p  Closed 12:30p-1:30p  371 NE Garden Valley Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 673-4166 F (541) 673-0029  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.newvisionseyecare.com](http://www.newvisionseyecare.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | STANLEY, SCOTT OD |
| ***Optical Shop Equipment***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  341 NW Medical Loop  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-1340 F (541) 672-4591  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://visionsource-newvisions.com/>No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | |  |
| ***Palm Family Eyecare***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 9:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 4:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:00p  201 Dakota St  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-4333 F (541) 459-7512  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: http://palmfamilyeyecare.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | [PALM, TOBY OD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=155) |
| ***Laurence Danson, OD***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M,T, H, F 9:30a – 5:00p, W 9:30a-4:00p  780 NW Garden Valley Blvd Ste 50B-1  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-5249 F (541) 672-3330  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | [DANSON, LAURENCE OD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=45) |
| ***Central Eyes Optometry***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M,T,H 10:00a – 6:00p, F 9:00a – 4:00p,S 9:00a – 3:00p  1891 NE 7th  Grants Pass, OR 97526  (541) 237-0030 F (541) 237-0031  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [www.centraleyesoptometry.com](http://www.centraleyesoptometry.com)  Languages(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | | NAPIER, APRIL OD  NAPIER, BARRETT OD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ORTHOPEDICS |  |
| ***Centennial Orthopedics & Podiatry***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2460 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 229-2663 F (541) 229-0213  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: http://centennialmedgrp.com/ortho-podiatry.html  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | KLOEPPER, ROBERT MD  RICHARDSON, ROBERT NP  TOVEY, MICAH DPM  WILLIAMS, SUSAN MD |
| ***Cascade Orthopedic Specialists LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 1:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 110  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 391-8155 F (541) 391-8154  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://cascade-ortho.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, PT  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | BAIRD, BENJAMIN PA-C  BISHOP, BRANDON DPM  SANDERS, CARY MD (ES, PT) |
| ***Umpqua Orthopedics***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p  277 NW Medical Loop  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-2131 F (541) 677-2136  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://umpquaorthopedics.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, NE, HI  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | KRNACIK, MICHAEL MD, PHD  PANDIT, SANDESH MD (NE,HI) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| OTOLARYNGOLOGY |  |
| ***ENT Associates of Roseburg, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a-12:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:00p  2423 NW Troost St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-3400 F (541) 677-3405  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.entroseburg.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | YUN, JAMES MD |
| ***Centennial ENT Associates***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed: 12:00p – 1:30p  2423 NW Troost St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-3400 F (541) 677-3405  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.entroseburg.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | LENNARD, COLLEEN MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| PATHOLOGISTS |  |
| ***The Pathologists at Mercy***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 5:00a – 5:00p  2700 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-2483 F (541) 677-2410  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: N/A  Cultural Competency Training:  Telehealth: No | [DAUTERMAN, JOHN MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=239)  [GLADDING, TIMOTHY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=239)  POLLARD, CLAIRE MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| PEDIATRICS |  |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  480 Wartahoo Ln  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541)839-1345 F (855) 670-1791  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |  |
| ***KidsDocs, PC***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:15p  Closed for lunch 12:15 – 1:15  201 NW Medical Loop, Ste 170  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-5437 F (541) 464-5441  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [GROSHONG, JACQUELYN MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=74)  (See also – Primary Care Providers) |
| ***North River Pediatrics, PC***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed 12:00p – 1:00p  3369 NE Stephens St Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 677-6116  F (541) 957-5181  Accepting New Patients: No  Web site: <http://www.nrpeds.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | [GALLANT, BETH DO](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=398)  (See also – Primary Care Providers) |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-17  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:00  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 F (541) 464-3519  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [DANNENHOFFER, ROBERT MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=445)  (See also – Primary Care Providers)  [WELLS, RACHELLE PNP](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=445)  (See also – Primary Care Providers)  ROTH, AMELIA MD (Pediatric Developmental Assessment) |
| ***Evergreen Family Medicine and Women’s Health***  Age Range: 0-18  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1937 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-7200 F (541) 229-3309  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: <https://www.evergreenfamilymedicine.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | MILLER, AMBER DO |
|  |  |
| PHYSICAL MEDICINE AND REHABILITATION |  |
| ***NONE AT THIS TIME*** |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| PHYSICAL THERAPY |  |
|  |  |

|  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- |
| PODIATRY |  | |
| ***CMG Podiatry***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2460 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 229-2663 F (541) 229-0213  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: http://centennialmedgrp.com/podiatry-provider.html  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | TOVEY, MICAH DPM | |
| ***Roseburg Foot & Ankle Specialists***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M, T 8:30a – 5:00p, W 8:00a – 2:30p, H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 12:00p lunch 12-1:00  2300 NW Stewart Pkwy Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-7322 F (541) 673-3615  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.roseburgpodiatry.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | HOWELL, DANIEL DPM (ES)  KEPLINGER, NATHANIEL DPM (ES)  SMITH, CORDELL DPM (ES) |
| ***Wilks Advanced Foot Care***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:30a – 5:00p, F 8:30a – 12:00p  Closed 12:00p-1:30p  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 201  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-0742 F (541) 673-7553  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://wilksadvancedfootcare.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | | [WILKS, G. JASON DPM](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=231) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| PULMONARY DISEASE AND SLEEP MEDICINE |  |
| ***CMG Pulmonary & Sleep Specialists of Roseburg***  Age Range: 18-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  2460 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 103  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-9515 F (541) 464-3177  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [http://www.centennialmedgrp.com/ pulmonary.html](http://www.centennialmedgrp.com/pulmonary.html)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, RO, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | DIAZ CHAVEZ, ALEJANDRO MD (ES)  GOSMAN, RAZVAN MD (RO)  PETRE NEDITA, LUANA MD (RO) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| RADIATION ONCOLOGY |  |
| [***Community Cancer Center***](http://www.cccroseburg.org/)  Age range: 16-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2880 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-2267 F (541) 672-9483  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://cccroseburg.org>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | MARIETTA, MICHAEL MD  MOORE, RANDY DO |
|  |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| RADIOLOGY |  |
| ***Roseburg Radiologists, PC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  24-7 on call  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 411  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 464-4303 F (541) 440-9739  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://roseburgradiologists.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: No | [ANDERSON, AARON DO](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=386)  [ANDREWS, TYLER MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=243)  [BENEDETTI, PHILIP MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=155)  [BROOKSBY, CRAIG MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=350)  KUNJUMMEN, BIJU DO  [LARSON, DOUGLAS MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=443) (FR)  Llewellyn, Michael MD  [WARREN, JERRY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=225) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| RHEUMATOLOGY |  |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 F (884) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [SEPULVADO, POLLY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=193) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| REGISTERED DIETICIAN |  |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  2589 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541)672-8533 F (855) 670-1788  480 Wartahoo Ln  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-1345 F (855) 670-1791  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | WILLMAN, SHELLI RD |
| ***Foodsmart Nutrition Network***  Age Range: 3-99  Hours: Telehealth only M-Sun 8-6  Portland, OR 97223  (888) 837-5325 F  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: www.foodsmart.com  Language(s) spoken: EN, FR, HI, MA  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Exclusively | AHTO, SARAH RD  BAISHNAB, KIMBERLY RD  BOUDREAU, JESSICA RD  BOWMAN, KRISTEN RD  BUTLER, MICHELLE RD  COLANGELO, KEIGHLY NP  COPELAND, COURTNEY RD  DIGNEY, JENNIFER RD  DUNHAM, KRYSTAL RD  ERICKSON, RACHAEL RD  ESPINEL, NATALIE RD  FEENSTRA, CAROLLINE RD  GABES, LUCAS RD  GALLARDO, ISABELLA RD  GOMEZ, JENNIFER RD  GREINER, KRISTIN RD  JONES, ERYN RD  KASHTAN, LAURA RD  LANDIANO SUTTON, JACQUELINE RD  MCCOY, KALYN RD  MILLER, CALLIE RD  MILLS, KAREN RD  MORRISON, GILLIAN RD  MOUTAFIS, THERESA RD  PANJAWI, REENA RD  PITOU, KARA RD  QUERIDO, JACLYN RD  RUSSELL, TAMMY RD  SANTANA, EILEEN  STEGER, JENNIFER RD  STOERNELL, COLENE RD  TAI, FATIMA RD  URBINA, VICTOR RD |
| ***Ginger Terry Nutrition***  Age Range: 16-105  Hours: In-person and telehealth available, by appointment only  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 427  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 784-5966 F (541) 378-4091  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: None  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | TERRY, VIRGINIA “GINGER” RD |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 7:30a – 6:00p  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 F (844) 870-1183  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://aviva.health/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HADDOCK, LAUAREN RDN  LEATHERMAN, CRYSTAL RD |

\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| SURGERY – GENERAL |  |
| ***Centennial Surgery***  Age range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  Closed for lunch 12:00 – 1:00  2801 NW Mercy Dr Ste 330  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-3600 F (541) 677-3601  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://centennialmedgrp.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HANSEN, BRET MD  NIX, JENNI MD  [SODER, BRENT MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=206)  SPENCE, CHRISTOPHER MD  SPENCER, ALEX MD |
| ***Oregon SurgiCenter, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2400 Hartman Ln, Ste 300  Eugene, OR 97477  (541) 343-1603 F (541) 687-0281  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: [https://www.oregonurology.com/services/ surgery-center](https://www.oregonurology.com/services/surgery-center)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| SURGERY – ORTHOPEDIC |  |
| ***Centennial Orthopedics***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 3:00p  2460 NW Stewart Pkwy, Ste 100  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 229-2663  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://umpquachc.org/> http://centennialmedgrp.com/ortho-podiatry.html  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, PT  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | KLOEPPER, ROBERT MD  WILLIAMS, SUSAN MD |
| ***Cascade Orthopedic Specialists LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 110  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 391-8155 F (541) 391-8154  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://cascade-ortho.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | BAIRD, BENJAMIN PA-C  BISHOP, BRANDON DPM  SANDERS, CARY MD |
| ***Umpqua Orthopedics***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 3:00p  277 NW Medical Loop  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-2131 F (541) 677-2136  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <http://umpquaorthopedics.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, HI, NE  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | [KRNACIK, MICHAEL MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=121)  [PANDIT, SANDESH MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=363) (HI, NE) |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| TELEMEDICINE |  |
| ***Cow Creek Health and Wellness Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 7:30a – 5:30p  2589 NW Edenbower Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541)672-8533 F (855) 670-1791  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.cowcreek.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | DELGADO, ANDREW LCSW |
| ***CEP America Psychiatry PC***  2100 Powell St Ste 400  Emeryville, CA 94608  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, Far, UR, FR | CHAUHAN-JAMES, JAIMINI MD  HIDY, BENJAMIN MD  IBRAHIM, AALAMGEER MD (UR)  JACOBS, KARL MD (ES)  KURZ, TROY MD  MAZZARULLI, ANTHONY MD (ES)  RAMEZANI, ROSHANAK MD (Far)  SANATHARA, VISANT MD  TOOHEY, TARA MD  TRAN, AHN DO  WAHIDI, NASRATULLAH MD  WALKER, KOLBY DO |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| UROLOGY |  |
| ***Rogue Valley Urology***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1698 E McAndrews Rd Ste 280  Medford, OR 97504  (541) 774-5808 F (541) 732-3910  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.roguevalleyurology.com>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No  Telehealth: Yes | [D](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=322)avol, Patrick MD |
| ***Oregon Urology Institute, PC***  Age Range 14-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2400 Hartman Ln Ste 100 Springfield, OR 97477  (541) 334-3350 F (541) 746-4569  2550 NW Edenbower Blvd Ste 102  Roseburg, OR 97471  (800) 246-9925 F (541) 343-3459  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 4:00p  Closed for lunch from 12:00 – 1:00  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://www.oregonurology.com/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | SPRINGFIELD LOCATION:  BLYTON, BARRY MD  BODELL, DAWN DO  BRADDOCK, ANNA PA-C  CANTRELL, CODY PA-C  Carson, Mark MD  DERBYSHIRE, CAMERON PA-C  [DIMARCO, Connie MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=5494)  [DIMARCO, DAVID MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=5494)  Esrig, David MD  evans, parker-leigh np  Ferguson, Genoa MD  HARP, JOSEPH PA-C  Hoff, douglas MD  JORGENSEN, CHAD PA-C  Kollmorgen, Thomas MD  KRUGHOFF, KEVIN MD  Kyle, Christopher MD (ES)  LLOYD, JESSICA MD  McKimmy, Roger MD  MehlHaff, Bryan MD  STOUT, THOMAS MD  [WALKER, BRADY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=5514)  WALTZ, VICTORIA PA-C  WATSON, ANGELA PA-C  WELLS, MARK PA-C  [WOOLSEY, JEFFREY MD](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?nav=providerSearch&amp;pID=4485)  rOSEBURG LOCATION:  FERGUSON, GENOA MD  HARP, JOSEPH PA-C  HOFF, DOUGLAS MD  JORGENSEN, CHAD PA-C  KRUGHOFF, KEVIN, MD  KYLE, CHRISTOPHER MD  WOOLSEY, JEFFREY MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY |  |
| ***Centennial Shaw Heart & Vascular Specialists***  Age Range 18-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  2801 NW Mercy Dr, Ste 300  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-1555 F (541) 677-2113  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: <https://shawheart.com/><https://umpquachc.org/>  Language(s) spoken within the office: PT, ES, FR  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes  Telehealth: No | MCGLADE, CHUCK MD (fr, es)  PETERSON, MICHAEL PA |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| WOUND CARE |  |
| ***Healogics Specialty Physicians of Oregon, LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 4:00p, lunch 12-1  2700 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-4501 F (541) 677-1560  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Telehealth: Yes | HANSEN, BRET MD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ORAL CARE PROVIDERS |  |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  1729 W Harvard Ave, Ste 2  Roseburg, OR 97471  (458) 802-7028 F (541) 516-4345  TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BARRETT, RICHARD DMD  BASS, ROBERT DMD remove  BECKLEY, STEFANIE DMD  COSTE, SAMUEL DMD  egidy, bernd dds  mitchell, seth dmd  HYGIENISTS:  HENSLEY, JENNIFER EPDH |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  2530 NW Medical Park Dr  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-6511 TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | COSTE, SAMUEL DMD  EGIDY, BERND DDS  SHIM, ALBERT DDS  DENTAL HYGIENISTS:  PFAU, ERICA EPDH |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  121 SW 5th St  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-5000 TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, SL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BARRETT, RICHARD DMD  COSTE, SAMUEL DMD  EGIDY, BERND DDS  ELTZROTH, ERIC DDS  FOREMAN, FRANK DDS  GADDE, RAKESH DMD  ROBERTS, R SCOTT DDS  DENTAL HYGIENISTS: |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  155 N Umpqua St  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (866) 268-9631 TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site: [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ALTER, JASON DMD  BARRETT, RICHARD DMD  BECKER, LUCILLE LD  EGGE, ADAM DMD  EGIDY, BERND DDS  FOREMAN, FRANK DDS  DENTAL HYGIENISTS:  BEATTIE, LEAH RDH |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 6:00p, F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  1289 Winchester Ave  Reedsport, OR 97467  (541) 837-1712 TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, SL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BARRETT, RICHARD DMD  EGGE, ADAM DMD  FINN, PATRICK DDS |
| ***Advantage Dental***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p Closed for lunch 12:00-1:00  221 NE Main St  Winston, OR 97496  (458) 802-7027 TTY: 711  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web Site [www.advantagedental.com](http://www.advantagedental.com)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BARRETT, RICHARD DMD  BECKER, LUCILLE LD  MALPASS, MEGAN DMD  SHIM, ALBERT DDS |
| ***Artistic Denture Center***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p  696 NE Winchester St  Roseburg, OR 97470  541-673-2724 F (541) 440-6906  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Web site artistic.dental  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes |  |
|  |  |
|  |  |
| ***Jeffrey A Kobernik, DMD***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 4:00p  1600 NW Hughwood Ct  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-6525 F (541) 672-6414  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: www.roseburgsmiles.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | DIENBERG, MICHAEL DDS  KOBERNIK, JEFFREY DMD  WHITE, DAVID DMD |
| ***Liann Drechsel, DMD***  Age Range: 0-8  Hours: M,T 8:15a – 5:00 p lunch 12:30p – 2:00p  W 8:15a – 4:00p lunch 12:30p – 1:30p  H 8:15a – 12:00p  2270 NW Troost St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-5535 F (541) 672-7651  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | DRECHSEL, LIANN DMD |
| ***Mark Hamm DMD***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M,T 9:00a – 5:00p closed lunch 1:00-2:00  W,H 8:00a – 3:00p closed lunch 12:00-1:00  1313 W Harvard Ave  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-3355 F (541) 673-1533  Accepting New Patients: No  Website: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | HAMM, MARK DMD  HAMM, NATHAN DMD |
|  |  |
| ***Michael Allen DDS***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 4:00p  1602 NW Hughwood Ct  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 440-9175 F (541) 673-1246  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: www.umpquaendo.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | ALLEN, MICHAEL DDS |
|  |  |
| ***Aviva Health Myrtle Creek Division Street Dental Clinic***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p closed lunch 12:00 – 1:00  244 NE Division Street  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 860-4070 option 2  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: [www.aviva.health](http://www.aviva.health)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | GOFF, EMILY DMD  JONES, JUSTIN DDS  RANDOL, DONALD DDS  HYGIENISTS: |
| ***Aviva Health Center Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M-F 8:00a – 5:00p closed lunch 12:00 – 1:00  150 NE Kenneth Ford Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 860-4070 option 2  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: [www.aviva.health](http://www.aviva.health)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES, SL  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | AREFIEG, LAWRENCE DMD  BRISENO, TRAVIS LD  CLARK, JULIE LD  ENDRES, JORDAN DDS  GOFF, EMILY DMD  HOWARD, JOE DDS  JONES, JUSTIN DDS  KIMBROUGH, ROSELLEN DDS (SL)  RANDOL, DONALD DDS  ROYAL, ANTHONY DMD  HYGIENISTS: |
|  |  |
| ***Aviva Health Denture Clinic***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – W 8:00a – 5:00p  1423 NW Fairmount Ave  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-9596 x349  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: [www.aviva.health](http://www.aviva.health)  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BRISENO, TRAVIS LD |
| ***MembersPLUS Dental Roseburg***  Age Range: 0-99  Hours: M – H 8:00 – 6:00  696 NE Winchester St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 288-1212  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | BATTIN, PATRICK DDS  BRATLAND, MICHAEL DMD |
| ***American Dental Anesthesia abn Oregon Dental Anesthesia***  Age Range: 0-8  Hours: M,T 8:15a – 5:00 p lunch 12:30p – 2:00p  W 8:15a – 4:00p lunch 12:30p – 1:30p  H 8:15a – 12:00p  2270 NW Troost St  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-5535 F (541) 672-7651  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: No  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN, ES  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: Yes | KOBERNIK, JEFFREY DMD |
| ***Associates for Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery***  Age Range: 8-99  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 9:00a – 1:00p  869 NE 7th St  Grants Pass, OR 97526  (541) 474-5559  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: www.aomsurgery.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No | RAJAGOPAL, RAJIV DMD |
| ***John P Waschak DDS, MS***  Age Range: 0-18 or over with special needs  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 3:00p  1501 NE 6th St  Grants Pass, OR 97526  (541) 476-8383  Accepting New Patients: Yes  Website: www.drwaschak.com  Language(s) spoken within the office: EN  ADA Compliant: Yes  Cultural Competency Training: No | WASCHAK, JOHN DDS |

# DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Edgepark Medical Supplies***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1810 Summit Commerce Park  Twinsburg, OH 44087  (800) 321-0591  Web site: <https://www.edgepark.com/> | ***Grove Medical Equipment & Supply***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:00p  2260 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471 (541) 225-5999 F (541) 255-4261  Web site: <http://www.grovemed.biz/>  Hours: M-F 9:00a-5:00p  148 Gateway Blvd  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 225-5443 F (541) 647-6358 |
| [***Lincare Holdings, Inc.***](https://www.lincare.com/locations_state_details.cfm?state=OR)  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  1810 NW Mulholland Dr  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 957-0907  Web site: <http://www.lincare.com/> | [***Merle Norman***](https://www.lincare.com/locations_state_details.cfm?state=OR) ***Cosmetics (wigs)***  <https://www.lincare.com/locations_state_details.cfm?state=OR>Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  627 SE Jackson St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 957-1150  Web site: [www.roseburgwigs.com](http://www.roseburgwigs.com) |
| [***National Seating & Mobility***](http://www.ricksmedical.com/)  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  5820 Jean Rd Ste 100  Lake Oswego, OR 97035  (503) 746-6333 F (866) 351-3120  5709 Lacey Blvd SE Ste 200  Lacey, WA 98503  (423) 756-2268  Web site: <https://www.nsm-seating.com> | [***Option Care***](https://www.lincare.com/locations_state_details.cfm?state=OR)  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 5:00p  16195 SW 72nd Ave  Portland, OR 97224  (503) 536-8300 F (503) 536-8313  Web site: <https://optioncare.com> |
|  |  |
| [***Rick’s Medical Supply, Inc.***](http://www.ricksmedical.com/) ***CPAP & SCRUBS***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 5:30p  780 NW Garden Valley Blvd, Ste 200  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-3042 Ext: 2  Web site: <https://www.ricksmedical.com> | ***Byram Healthcare Centers Inc***  Hours: M – F 8:30a – 5:00p  10202 E Burnside St Ste 7  Portland, OR 97216  (800) 678-0707  Web site: <https://www.byramhealthcare.com> |
| ***Tobii Dynavox***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 6:00p EST  2100 Wharton Street Ste 400  Pittsburgh, PA 15203  (800) 344-1778 x7782 Fax (866) 336-2737  Web site: <https://www.tobiidynavox.com> | ***Centennial Medical Equipment, Inc. dba Rotech***  Hours:  4284 W 7th Ave Unit D  Eugene, OR 97402  (541) 393-0136 Fax (541) 684-8814  2594 E Barnett Rd Ste D  Medford, OR 97504  (458) 225-8233 F (866) 600-5384 |
| ***Artisan Orthotic Prosthetic Technologies Inc***  Hours: M-F 9:00a – 5:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave Ste 101  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 391-7307 F (541) 391-7308  Web site: <https://artisanoandp.com/> |  |

# HOSPITALS

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| [***Mercy Medical Center***](http://mercyrose.org/)  2700 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-0611  Web site: <https://www.chimercyhealth.com/> | For more information on hospital care needs, please see the “**Hospital Services**” section of your [Member](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?page=memhandbook) [Handbook.](https://www.umpquahealthalliance.org/?page=memhandbook) |
| ***PeaceHealth Cottage Grove Community Medical Center***  1515 Village Dr  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 767-5500  Web site:  https://www.Peacehealth.org/cottage-grove-medical-center |  |
| ***PeaceHealth dba Peace Harbor Medical Center***  400 Ninth St  Florence, OR 97439  (541) 997-8412  Web site:  <https://www.peacehealth.org/peace-harbor-medical-center> |  |
| ***Shriners Hospitals for Children***  3101 SW Sam Jackson Park Rd  Portland, OR 97239  (503) 294-3230  Web site:  https://www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/portland |  |

# LABORATORIES

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **ROSEBURG**  [***Mercy Outpatient***](http://www.mercyrose.org/laboratory.php) ***Draw Site***  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 5:30p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 402  Roseburg, OR 97471 (541) 440-6380  Web site: [https://www.chimercyhealth.com/ phone/laboratory.html](https://www.chimercyhealth.com/phone/laboratory.html) | [***Mercy Outpatient Lab***](http://www.mercyrose.org/laboratory.php)  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 6:00p  2480 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 677-4819  Website: <https://www.chimercyhealth.com/laboratory.html> |
| [***PeaceHealth Laboratories***](http://www.peacehealthlabs.org/about-us/Pages/Roseburg-Patient-Service-Center.aspx)  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 5:00p  Sat 8:00a – 12:00p  2410 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 177  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-1650  Website: <https://www.peacehealth.org/laboratories> | [***Quest Diagnostics***](https://secure.questdiagnostics.com/hcp/psc/jsp/ViewPSCDetails.do?selectedReason=1&amp;selectedDate=28%2BJan%2B2014&amp;locationId=0&amp;siteCode=RBG&amp;distance=3.4)  Hours: M – F 6:00a – 5:00p  2410 NW Edenbower Blvd, Ste 177  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-2600  Web site:  [https://appointment.questdiagnostics .com/patient/confirmation](https://appointment.questdiagnostics.com/patient/confirmation) |
| **SUTHERLIN**  ***Mercy Outpatient Draw Site***  Hours: M – H 8:00a – 5:00p, F 8:00a – 11:00a  Closed 1:00p – 1:30p  781 W Central Ave  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-7496  Web site: <https://appointment.questdiagnostics.com/patient/confirmation> |  |

For non-emergent outpatient laboratory services, you may go to any of the offices listed below.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Cottage Grove Community Hospital Outpatient Laboratory***  Hours: M – F 7:00a – 5:30p 1515 Village Dr  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 942-6612  Web site: <https://www.peacehealth.org/> |  |

# PARTICIPATING PHARMACY LIST

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| CANYONVILLE |  |
| ***Gordon’s Pharmacy & Gifts***  Hours: M–F 9:00a – 6:00p, Sat 10:00a – 1:00p  314 Main St  Canyonville, OR 97417  (541) 839-4452 Fax (541) 839-4254  Web site: <https://www.mygnp.com/pharmacies/gordons-pharmacy-and-gifts-canyonville-or-97417/> | STEVENS, DAVID PhC |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| COTTAGE GROVE |  |
|  | ***Safeway Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 9:00p Sat 9:00a – 7:00p  Sun 9:00a – 6:00p  1500 E Main St  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 942-7443  Web site: <https://local.pharmacy.safeway.com/safeway-pharmacy/or/cottage-grove/1500-e-main-st.html> |
| ***Wal-Mart Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 8:00p, Sat 9:00a – 7:00p  Sun 10:00a – 6:00p  901 Row River Rd  Cottage Grove, OR 97424  (541) 942-0940  Web site: [https://www.walmart.com/store/2320/ cottage-grove-or/details](https://www.walmart.com/store/2320/cottage-grove-or/details) |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| MYRTLE CREEK |  |
| ***Myrtle Drugs***  Hours: M -F 9:00a – 6:00p, S 10:00a – 2:00p  821 S Main St  Myrtle Creek, OR 97457  (541) 391-8321 F (541) 391-8381  Web site: [www.myrtledrugsrx.com](http://www.myrtledrugsrx.com) | SAVAGE, EMILY PhC  TRAN, TRANG PharmD |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| REEDSPORT |  |
| ***Reedsport Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 6:00p, Sat 9:00a – 6:00p  1409 Hwy 101  Reedsport, OR 97467  (541) 271-3631 F (541) 271-4855  Web site: <https://www.facebook.com/Reedsport-Pharmacy-147377381974012/> | ***Lower Umpqua Hospital Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 6:00p, Sat 9:00a – 6:00p  600 Ranch Rd  Reedsport, OR 97467  (541) 271-6370 F (541) 271-6369  Web site: No |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ROSEBURG |  |
| ***Albertsons (Sav-On) Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 7:00p Sat 9:00a – 7:00p  Sun 10:00a – 4:00p  3013 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-9236 F (541) 957-9246  Web site: <https://local.pharmacy.albertsons.com/or/roseburg/3013-nw-stewart-pkwy.html> |  |
| ***Costco Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 10:00a – 7:00p Sat 9:30a – 6:00p  4141 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 378-0029 F (541)378-0026  Web site: <https://www.costco.com> | ***Fred Meyer Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 9:00p Sat 9:00a – 7:00p  Sun 10:00a – 6:00p  929 NW Garden Valley Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-3058 F (541) 673-8213  Web site: [https://www.fredmeyer.com/stores/ details/701/00281?cid=loc\_70100281P\_gmb](https://www.fredmeyer.com/stores/details/701/00281?cid=loc_70100281P_gmb) |
| ***Hometown Drugs***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 6:00p Sat 9:00a – 1:00p  1813 W Harvard Ave, Ste 210  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 229-1112 F (541) 229-1112  Web site: <http://hometowndrugsroseburg.com/> | ***Rite-Aid Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 8:00p, Sat 9:00a – 6:00p  Sun 10:00a – 6:00p  444 SE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 672-4896 F (541) 957-1491  Web site: <https://locations.riteaid.com/locations/or/roseburg/444-stephens-street-se.html> |
| ***Rite-Aid Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 9:00p, Sat 9:00a – 6:00p  Sun 10:00a – 6:00p  1430 NW Garden Valley Blvd  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 673-1750 F (541) 672-0584  Web site: <https://locations.riteaid.com/locations/or/roseburg/1430-nw-garden-valley-blvd.html> | ***Safeway Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 9:00p, Sat 9:00a – 6:00p  Sun 10:00a – 4:00p  1539 NE Stephens St  Roseburg, OR 97470  (541) 957-2546 F (541) 957-2548  Web site: <https://local.pharmacy.safeway.com/safeway-pharmacy/or/roseburg/1539-ne-stephens-st.html> |
| ***Walmart Pharmacy***  Hours: M – F 8:00a – 8:00p, Sat 9:00a – 7:00p  Sun 10:00a – 6:00p  Closed Sunday: 1:30p – 2:00p  2125 NW Stewart Pkwy  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 957-8544 F (541) 957-8546  Web site: <https://www.walmart.com/store/2477/roseburg-or/details> |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| SUTHERLIN |  |
|  | ***Sutherlin Drug***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 7:00p, Sat 9:00a – 5:00p  113 E Central Ave  Sutherlin, OR 97479  (541) 459-2712 F (541) 459-9129  Web site: <https://sutherlindrug.app/> |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| WINSTON |  |
| ***Valley Drugs***  Hours: M – F 9:00a – 6:00p  250 NW Main  Winston, OR 97496  (541) 236-7060  Web site: <https://valleydrugsrx.com/> | DAHLENBURG, JOSHUA PhC |

LONG TERM CARE

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Avalon Health Care – Rose Haven LLC***  Age Range: 0-99  740 NW Hill Avenue  Roseburg, OR 97471  (541) 672-1631 F (541) 672-1563  Web site: avalonhealthcare.com/rosehaven/  ADA Compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |  |

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| ***Avalon Health Care – Umpqua Valley Nursing & Rehab***  Age Range: 18-99  525 W Umpqua Street  Roseburg, OR 97471  Web site:  Avalonhealthcare.com/umpqua/  ADA Compliant: yes  Cultural Competency Training: yes |  |

A brochure with a person in the driver's seat

Description automatically generated

A close-up of a website

Description automatically generated